

Bibliothèque et Archives Canada

Canadian Archives and Special Collections Branch Direction des Archives canadiennes et Collections spéciales

WORLD COUNCIL OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES/ CONSEJO MUNDIAL DES PUEBLOS INDIGENAS

R9349

Finding Aid No. 2340 / Instrument de recherche no 2340

Prepared in 2003 by Zuzanka Kutena for the the Social and Cultural Archives. Revised in 2005 by Ann Maurice Préparé en 2003 par Zuzanka Kutena pour les Archives sociales et culturelles. Révisé en 2005 par Ann Maurice.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

THE ORGANIZATION	1
WCIP EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS	2
REGIONAL ORGANIZATION FILES	3
EXECUTIVE FILES	5
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETINGS	. 17
GENERAL ASSEMBLIES	. 22
PRESIDENTS FILES	. 24
INDIGENOUS PEOPLES	. 25
OTHER ORGANIZATIONS, INSTITUTIONS and ASSOCIATIONS	. 31
MEETINGS, SEMINARS, CONFERENCES and WORKSHOPS	. 41
COUNTRY REPORTS	. 50
COMMUNICATIONS, MEDIA AND THE ARTS	. 55
FINANCES	. 56
CORRESPONDENCE	. 62
MAJOR SUBJECTS OF CONCERN OR INTEREST TO INDIGENOUS PEOPLES	. 63
UNITED NATIONS AND WORLD COMMUNITY	. 72
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES	. 92
CONFERENCE OF NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION (CONGO)	. 97

R9349

Container	File	File Title	Date
		THE ORGANIZATION	
1	1	Solemn Declaration - Port Alberni	1975
1	2	Proposal for a WCIP	1976
1	3	Formation of the WCIP (A History) by Douglas Sanders (Spanish)	1977
1	4	Organization's Symbol (A brief Description)	n.d.
1	5	Discussion paper on membership and representation By Douglas Sanders	1982
1	6	Declaration of Principles	1984
1	7	WCIP Executive Council Meeting - Lethbridge - August	1983
1	8	Staff Meeting - Minutes	1986-1987
1	9	Proposal for a Constitutional Charter	1987
1	10	Constitutional Charter of the WCIP	1987-1993
1	11	Proposal to CIDA for Institutional Capacitation and Development Funding	1987-1988
1	12	Administrative Measures - Quetzaltenango	1993
1	13	General Directory of Indigenous Organizations - By regions	1993
1	14	WCIP - General	n.d.

2		World Council of Indigenous Peoples/ Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	R9349
Container	File		Date
1	15	WCIP - Brochures	n.d.
		WCIP EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS	
1	16	BURGESS, Hayden - Hawaii	1988-1990
1	17	BURGESS, Hayden - Hawaii	1988-1990
1	18	CHARTIER, Clem - Canada	1994-1997
1	19	CHRISTOPHERSON, John - Australia	1990-1992
1	20	CUMAPA, Segundina - Peru	1994-1997
1	21	GUANUCO, Rogelio - Argentina	1994-1997
1	22	LORETO, Eusebio - Mexico	1994-1996
1	23	PALACIO, Joseph - Belize	1994-1995
2	1	POCATERRA, Noeli - Venezuela	1994
2	2	POCATERRA, Noeli - Venezuela	1995-1996
2	3	ROJAS, Donald - Costa Rica	1989
2	4	ROJAS, Donald - Costa Rica	1990
2	5	ROJAS, Donald - Costa Rica	1991
2	6	ROJAS, Donald - Costa Rica	1992
2	7	ROJAS, Donald - Costa Rica	1993
2	8	SEURUJARVAI-KARI, Irya - Finland	1993-1997
2	9	STEWART, Rito - Costa Rica	
2	10	TURPO, Fortunato - Peru	1994-1997

1987-1989

1989-1993

VALIENTE, Jorge - Argentina

VALIENTE, Jorge - Argentina

Executive Council Member Visa Requests

2

2

2

11

12

13

Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas Container File File Title **Date REGIONAL ORGANIZATION FILES** 3 1 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. Press Releases 1982-1983 3 2 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. General Assembly 1980-1984 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. Executive Council 3 3 1983-1984 Meetings Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. Executive Council 3 4 1985-1988 Meetings 3 5 1986 3 6 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. General Material 1986-1987 7 3 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. General Material 1988 3 8 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. General Material 1989 3 9 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. General Material 1990-1992 3 10 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. Sara, Aslak Nils 1992 3 11 Sami Council - The Nordic Sami Council. Activity Calendar 1993 3 12 Coordinadora Regional de Pueblos Indigenas (CORPI). 1st 1977 General Assembly (CORPI). 2nd General Assembly 3 13 [1981] 3 14 (CORPI). Organizations Statute 1981 (CORPI). Extraordinary Council Meeting 1989 3 15 3 (CORPI). General Material 16 1981-1987 3 17 (CORPI). General Material 1986-1988

J 10 Consejo maio de sua finicitea (Cisti). Constitut	o Indio de Sud America (CISA). Constitution
--	---

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	R9349
Container	File	File Title	Date
3	19	(CISA). Executive Council Meetings	1980-1987
3	20	(CISA). General Assemblies	1981-1987
3	21	(CISA). Press Releases	1980-1984
3	22	(CISA). South American Indigenous Leaders and Catholic Church Leaders - Meeting	1988
3	23	(CISA). General Material	1988
4	1	(CISA). General material	1989
4	2	(CISA). General material	1990
4	3	(CISA). General material	1991
4	4	(CISA). General material	1992
4	5	(CISA). General material	1994
4	6	(CISA). General material	1996
4	7	Caribbean Organization of Indigenous Peoples (COIP). General material	1989-1990
4	8	Pacific Asia Regional Council (PACIP). General material	1987-1990
4	9	Oficina Tecnica Regional (OFITER). General material	1992-1995
4	10	Comite Centroamericano de Coordinacion Intersectoral (CACI). General material	1992-1993
4	11	Comision Juridica de los Pueblos de Integracion Tahuantinsuyana (COJPITA). Draft of InterAmerican Declaration - Organization of American States(OAS)	1989-1995
4	12	(COJPITA). Human Rights Conference materials	1994-1995
4	13	(COJPITA). General material	1995-1996
4	14	North American Regional Council (NARC). Constitution and minutes	1983-1989
4	15	Assembly of First Nations (AFN). General material	1982

Container	File	File Title	5 Date
4	16	(AFN). General material	1984-1985
4	17	(AFN). General material	1987
4	18	(AFN). General material	1988
4	19	(AFN). General material	1989
4	20	(AFN). General material	1990
4	21	(AFN). General material	1991
4	22	(AFN). General material	1992
5	1	(AFN). General material	1993
5	2	(AFN). General material	1996
5	3	AFN National Awards - Heros with brief biography for each one award is named after	n.d.
5	4	(AFN). Case - R.V. Flett / Charged for hunting	1990
5	5	National Congress of American Indians. General material	1986-1989
5	6	Native Council of Canada. General material	1982-1991
5	7	Native Council of Canada. General material	1993
		EXECUTIVE FILES	
5	8	WCIP Materials. Australian Report to Executive Council Meeting - Costa Rica	1982
5	9	WCIP - Charter and purposes	n.d.
5	10	WCIP Materials. Commission on Indigenous Human Rights of Mohawk Nation - September	1990
5	11	WCIP Materials. Executive report	1991-1992
5	12	WCIP Materials. Executive Meeting - Task Force list	1993-1994
5	13	WCIP Materials. El Estado-Nacion y Pueblos Indigenas: Una Nueva Relacion, Action Plan	1990-1993

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	THE	THE THE	Date
5	14	WCIP Materials. General directory of Indigenous organizations (First draft) - August	1993
5	15	WCIP Materials. General plan for Indigenous development	1992-1993
5	16	WCIP Materials. ILO169 - Support of Brazilian and Costa Rican ratification	1993
5	17	WCIP Materials. Indigenous Peoples - Production and trade (General Material)	1995-1996
5	18	WCIP Materials. VI International Conference of WCIP - Report and press statement	1989
5	19	WCIP Materials. Instancia Academica Indigena - 'Ayuda y Memoria' Informe de la Reunion	1990-1991
5	20	WCIP Materials. Law Program - Programa Juridico del CMPI	1991
5	21	WCIP Materials. Letter of credential	
5	22	WCIP Materials. Letters of resignation (Rodrigo Contreras y Flor Romero)	1996
5	23	WCIP Materials. Newsletter of international events	1992
5	24	WCIP Materials. Newsletter of international events	1996
5	25	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'Theoretical Remarks on Conjunctural and Systemic Genocide'. New York, N.Y., May	1989
5	26	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'The Sacred and the Profane: The Reburial Issue as an Issue'. South Dakota, August	1989
5	27	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'The Indigenous Peoples: Development and Change'. Vancouver, September	1990
5	28	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'Identidad Cultura y Auto- Determinacion'. October	1990
5	29	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'La Desventaja Historica y la Respuesta Indigena'. Toronto. October	1990
5	30	WCIP Materials. Paper: 'Que Habla el Indio' by Donald Rojas	
5	31	WCIP Materials. Presidents opening remarks at Conference 'Strengthening our Spirt' - Hull - November	1991
5	32	WCIP Materials. Presidents Address 'Un Mundo sin Indios' to VI General Assembly - Tromso, Norway - August	1993

Container	File	File Title	Date
5	33	WCIP Materials. Presidents opening address to UN's WGIP, viz The Declaration of Indigenous Rights	1994
5	34	WCIP Materials. Presidents presentation to Symposium on Indigenous Peoples and Health - Buenos Aires - April	1996
5	35	WCIP Materials. Projecto de Ley de Communidades Pueblos y Culturas Indigenas - Caracas, Venezuela	1996
5	36	WCIP Materials. Proposal - Development Program Cooperation with CIDA	1992
5	37	WCIP Materials. Report - Indigenous Organizations: Program for the Environment - October	1991
5	38	WCIP Materials. Report - Internal report of the WCIP - April-December	1991
5	39	WCIP Materials. Report - Internal report of the WCIP	1992-1993
5	40	WCIP Materials. Report - Summary report on prepcom of the WSSD	1994
5	41	WCIP Materials. Strengthening Our Spirit: Beyond the 500 Years - Reports and recommendations	1991-1992
5	42	WCIP Materials. Strengthening Our Spirit - WCIP contribution to program and event - November	1991
5	43	WCIP Materials. Tri-annual report (Synopsis)	1987-1990
5	44	WCIP Materials. Tri-annual report (Published)	1987-1990
6	1	WCIP Materials. Tri-annual report (Spanish)	1990-1993
6	2	WCIP Materials. Tri-annual report (Published)	1990-1993
6	3	WCIP Materials. Tri-annual report	1995-1998
6	4	WCIP Materials. Visit by Mexican Parliamentarians to Canadian Indigenous communities	1994
6	5	WCIP Materials. Visit by Mexican Parliamentarians - Copy of Historic Land Management Agreement signed by 13 First Nations of Canada	1994
6	6	WCIP Materials. Workshop and planning - International Conference of Indigenous Peoples - Mexico - June	1991

	12.1	Consejo Mundiai des 1 debios indigenas	N 4
Container	File	File Title	Date
6	7	WCIP Materials. Workshop - Evaluation and comparative of Indigenous rights in the Americas - Ecuador - May	1990
6	8	WCIP Materials. Women - Indigenous women - Summary report - Maracaibo, Venezuela - June	1995
6	9	WCIP Materials. Young Eagles Project	1994
6	10	Supportive Governments and Groups. Spain - Proposal to Government for funding of WCIP programs	1991
6	11	Supportive Governments and Groups. Spain - Agreement of Cooperation and program outline	1990 -1991
6	12	Supportive Governments and Groups. Final Report on collaborative programs with Spain presented at VI General Assembly - Tromso, Norway - August	1990
6	13	Supportive Governments and Groups. Report on WCIP / Spain's Commission of V Centaury program -November	1990
6	14	Supportive Governments and Groups. Norway - NORAD, Norwegian Agency for International Development - Correspondence	1984-1989
6	15	Supportive Governments and Groups. Norway -NORAD - Project planning, evaluation and guides for development programming, booklets	1983, 1989
6	16	Supportive Governments and Groups. Finland - Government funding	1986-1989
6	17	Supportive Governments and Groups. Finland - Letter of reference and agreement	1995-1996
6	18	Supportive Governments and Groups. Bolivia - Correspondence	1993
6	19	Supportive Governments and Groups. Mexico - Correspondence	1995
6	20	Supportive Governments and Groups. Mexico - President Ernesto Z. Ponce de Leon's commitment	1996
6	21	Supportive Governments and Groups. Argentina - Defence policy	1996
6	22	Supportive Governments and Groups. Canada - Roundtable on World Summit for Social Development (WSSD)	1996
6	23	Supportive Governments and Groups. WCIP Support Groups - INGO's other institutions and associations - Correspondence	1992-1995

Container	File	File Title	Date
6	24	Supportive Governments and Groups. WCIP Support Groups - INGO's other institutions and associations - Correspondence	1996
6	25	UN Related Material. UN Doc. A/C.3/46/L.56 calling for International Year of Indigenous Peoples	1991
6	26	UN Related Material. UN General Assembly Resolution 48/163 establishing International Year of Indigenous Peoples	1994
6	27	UN Related Material. UN Doc. A/CONF.151/4 (Part III) - Adoption of agreement of Agenda 21	1992
6	28	UN Related Material. UN Doc. E/CN.4/Sub.2/1994/L.11/Add.3 -Rapporteurs draft to the Subcommission for the protection of minorities	1994
6	29	UN Related Material. Analysis of Indigenous peoples declaration of rights	[1994]
6	30	UN Related Material. Comision de Derechos Humanos - Grupo de Trabajo. UN Doc. E/CN.4/Sub.2/AC.4/1991/CRP.1- Working Group on Indigenous Populations - Presentation vis Preamble of Declaration of Indigenous Rights	1991
6	31	UN Related Material. Commission for the Status of Women - Division for the Advancement of Women	1996
6	32	UN Related Material. Convention ILO169	1989
6	33	UN Related Material. Convention of the Rights of the Child	1989
6	34	UN Related Material. Discussion Document for the 4 th World Women's Conference	1995
6	35	UN Related Material. Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples - Preamble and operative paragraphs	1990-1991
6	36	UN Related Material. Draft Resolution on UN International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples and its inauguration	1994
6	37	UN Related Material. UN Doc. E/CN.4/Sub.2/1993/29 - Draft Declaration of Indigenous Peoples - Agreed version from 11 th Session	1998
6	38	UN Related Material. UNCED - Earth Summit - Rio de Janeiro - Press releases	1992
6	39	UN Related Material. UNESCO - Human Genome - Study presented to Secretary General	1993

Container	File	File Title	Date
6	40	UN Related Material. GEF - Global Environment Fund/Facility - Restructure	1994
6	41	UN Related Material. ILO Latin American/Caribbean office advise on Indigenous Fund - Confidential	1991
6	42	UN Related Material. UN Doc. E./CN.4/1992/42 - Meeting of experts- Autonomy and self governance of Indigenous peoples - Homeland rule in Greenland	1992
6	43	UN Related Material. United Nations Institute for Training and Research(UNITAR) - Geneva - February	1994
6	44	UN Related Material. UNDP - Roundtable on Indigenous Partnership - Trade and Development - New York - December	1994
7	1	UN Related Material. Permanent Forum of Indigenous Peoples	1994
7	2	UN Related Material. PrepCom for UNCED - Agenda 21,'Strengthening Groups and Indigenous Peoples' - Draft - New York - 2 March-3 April	1992
7	3	UN Related Material. Quadrenial reports by WCIP to NGO Unit of UN	1984, 1988, 1992
7	4	UN Related Material. Resolution A/47/188 - Establishing Intergovernmental Negotiating Committee for Elaboration of International Conventions to combat Desertification and Drought (particularly for Africa)	1993
7	5	UN Related Material. University linkages	
7	6	Working files. Aboriginal Public Policy Institute - Marin County, California - News articles and conference details	1991
7	7	Working files. Aboriginal Business Development Program (Industry, Science and Technology, Canada)	n.d.
7	8	Working files. Aboriginal Nurses Day	1995
7	9	Working files. Agenda - Presidents	n.d.
7	10	Working files. Agreement of Cooperation - List of organization and groups with which WCIP have signed agreements (See also later category Agreement of Cooperation)	n.d.
7	11	Working files. Agreement of Cooperation - AIRA and National University of Patagonia	1994

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	1.
Container	File	File Title	Date
7	12	Working files. Agreement of Cooperation - International Indigenous Development Organization	1993
7	13	Working files. Agenda 21	1992
7	14	Working files. Alternative medicine	
7	15	Working files. Application by Indigenous organizations, groups and peoples' for WCIP membership	1992-1993
7	16	Working files. Anishinabek Education Institute - Calender	1996-1997
7	17	Working files. Bio Bio Project - Chile	1993
7	18	Working files. Canadian Aboriginal Concerns	1995
7	19	Working files. Canada - Cheslatta T'en Project	1995
7	20	Working files. Canadian Bar Association - Study - 'Aboriginal Peoples in the Canadian Constitutional Context: Application of International Law Standards and Comparative Law Models'.	1995
7	21	Working files. Canadian Bar Association - Study - 'Land and Power: Models of Co-Existence with respect to Land and Natural Resources'	1995
7	22	Working files. Casa de Los Americas - Meeting - 'Amerindian Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - Madrid	1994
7	23	Working files. Centre for Traditional Knowledge - Guidelines and reports 'Indigenous Peoples and their Knowledge in Environmental Assessment and Development Planning' - November	1996
7	24	Working files. Clearing the Path. Vol I Issue 3. Summer 1996. Indian Taxation Board	1996
7	25	Working files. CIDA - Annual consultation - November	1995
7	26	Working files. CIDA - Advise financial risk assessment to be preformed on WCIP - February	1995
7	27	Working files. Community and Rural Development Society - India (see also separate file, Dalit of India)	1994
7	28	Working files. Constitutional Protection of Indigenous Language Rights - October	1993
7	29	Working files. Constitution of Panama	

	E.1	Consejo Mundiai des 1 debios indigenas	N /
Container	File	File Title	Date
7	30	Working files. Contralesa Conference on Role of Traditional Authorities in the Interim Constitution - South Africa - 30 June- 3 July	1994
7	31	Working files. Cooperativa de Produccion Artesanal 'Mindala Otavalo'	1996
7	32	Working files. Council for the Advancement of Native Development Officers - Final report - 'Training Needs Analysis of Economic Development Officers'	n.d.
7	33	Working files. The Crimean Tartars - Article and study	1995, 1996
7	34	Working files. Ecotourism	1997
7	35	Working files. Eduardo Goberna - Health Study - Cholera and Our Aboriginies - Argentina	
7	36	Working files. EXPO - Indigenous International Trade Exposition - September -October	1993
7	37	Working files. Educacion para la Paz (Peace studies) - November	1994
7	38	Working files. Environment and Development Support Program Study Tour (EDSP) - Nicaraguia and Mexico - Tour of Communities - 21 May-12 June 1991	1991
7	39	Working files. FAO - 24 th Regional Conference - Latin America and the Caribbean - 2-4 July	1996
7	40	Working files. Facultad Latinoamericana de Ciencias Social(FLACSO) - Ecuador	1990
7	41	Working files. Finno-Ugrian Dept., Helsinki University - Seminar on Rights, Identity and Environment of Indigenous Peoples - 27-29 March	1995
7	42	Working files. George Manuel - Founder of WCIP	
7	43	Working files. 'Genocide for Gold' Mining in Montana - USA. Study	
7	44	Working files. Global Initiatives for Traditional Systems of Health (GIFTS)	
7	45	Working files. Habitat II - Report on Final Preparatory Committee Meetings - UN Conference on Human Settlement - March	1996

Container	File	File Title	Date
7	46	Working files. Human Rights Research and Education Centre - Project summary - 'Human Rights, International Organizations and the Right to Development' - January	1995
7	47	Working files. INDERA - Brooklyn Rivera - October	1992
8	1	Working files. Indians and Inuit in Canada - Articles	1987-1990
8	2	Working files. Indigenous Peoples Identity - Proceeding from 1 st International Indigenous Women's Meeting - Guatemala - December	1993
8	3	Working files. Indigenous Proposal for Peace Negotiations between Government and Maya Peoples of Guatemala	1994
8	4	Working files. Indigenous Peace Initiative	1994
8	5	Working files. Indigenous Women of the Americas	1997
8	6	Working files. Informe: La Perspectiva Indigena - February	1988
8	7	Working files. International Development Education in Rural Manitoba - The Marquis Project - March	1995
8	8	Working files. Inter American Indigenist Institute (III) - August	1995
8	9	Working files. Inuit Women and Justice Report	1993
8	10	Working files. Jujuy - June	1996
8	11	Working files. Kenji Inoue - Mining, oil exploration and Indigenous peoples'	1996
8	12	Working files. Manu Ariki Marae - 1993 International Indigenous Spiritual and Elders Conference - June	1992
8	13	Working files. Mathew Coon Come's Harvard University Speech	1996
8	14	Working files. Mexico - Newsletters	1996
8	15	Working files. Mik Maq Grand Council - Sante' Mawi'omi wjit Mikmaq	1996
8	16	Working files. Movimiento Nacional de Resistencia - Maya, Garifuna y Popular, 500 Anos	1993

Container	File	File Title	Date
8	17	Working files. National Aboriginal Achievement Awards - Ottawa - General information, brochures and correspondence	1996
8	18	Working files. National Aboriginal Financing Task Force - Ottawa, Ontario - Report for Chiefs of Ontario pertaining to trade discussion CANDO.	1996
8	19	Working files. Newspaper articles (Clippings from Canadian Papers)	1996-1997
8	20	Working files. Naganosh Consulting Services - Ottawa - Funding proposal for artists project	1991
8	21	Working files. Norgga Samiid Riikkasearvi - Norske Samers Riksforbund	1994
8	22	Working files. OEA - OAS - Informe del Premier Rondo de Consultas sobre el Futuro Instrumento Legal Interamericano sobre Derechos de las Poblaciones Indigenas	1993
8	23	Working files. OEA - OAS - Comision Interamericana de Derechos Humanos (CIDH) - October	1991
8	24	Working files. OEA - OAS - Seminario - Taller de Analisis de Evaluacion de programas y proyectos del CMPI y las organizaciones Indias del Cono Sur de sur America	n.d.
8	25	Working files. OFITER - El Marco historico de la lucha indigena en Costa Rica - February	1993
8	26	Working files. OFITER - Letter to Switzerland - Non payment of tickets	1993
8	27	Working files. Panajachel Declaration - February	1992
8	28	Working files. Philippines-Canada Human Resource Development Program (PCHRD) - Ottawa - Delegation visit - Key note address to General Assembly - Project and related materials	1991
8	29	Working files. Programa Indigena sobre Medio Ambiente(PIMA) - Costa Rica - October	1991
8	30	Working files. Primer Encuentro Nacional - Projecto das Organizaceos de Hulheres - Brazil - Women's Project Brazil - Declaration and program	1993

		Consejo Munuiai des 1 debios indigenas	1
Container	File	File Title	Date
8	31	Working files. Project - Programa Juridico del CMPI - WCIP Central American Project - Indigenous Law and Justice - Documentation and related materials from OFITER	1991
8	32	Working files. Project - Aboriginal Art Leasing - Ottawa - Proposal	n.d.
8	33	Working files. Project: Arts from the Arctic - Institute of Alaska Native Arts Inc Proposal and related correspondence and materials	1990
8	34	Working files. Proyecto: 'Apoyo y Enriquecimiento a la nutricion infantil' by SOCAM (Sociedad Cooperativa Agricola Muktavinikj), Chiapas - Children's Nutrition Project - Proposal	1996
8	35	Working files. Proyecto: 'Vivienda', by Asindigena - Costa Rica - Housing Project	1988-1989
8	36	Working files. Proyecto: Rescate Cultural Indigena by SOCAM (Sociedad Cooperativa Agricola Muktavinikj), Chiapas - Rescuing Indigenous culture - Proposal	1996
8	37	Working files. Post Traumatic Stress Disorder - Proposal for the Provision of Counselling Services for Indigenous Peoples of the Americas with PTSD	1994
8	38	Working files. Questionnaire and report on indigenous support groups conducted by Louise Picard, Trainee of Institute for International Development Co-operation - May	1991
9	1	Working files. Rural Advancement Foundation International(RAFI) - Ottawa - Transgenic Soybean, "Species Patent" and advise RAFI filing opposition with EPO	1994
9	2	Working files. Reclamando el pencho del Emperador Moctezuma Xocyotzin/ Reclaiming the (feathered) Crown of Emperor Moctezuma - Mexico/Austria - Correspondence, reports, studies, authentification documents, press clippings, and related materials	1991
9	3	Working files. Respuesto de Gobierno de Costa Rica - Position on Interamerican Instruments	1992
9	4	Working files. Royal Commission on Aboriginal Peoples 1997 - Canada - Report and related materials, correspondence and newspaper clippings	1997

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	riie	rue rue	Date
9	5	Working files. Ruben Abad - Livestock Management School - Correspondence outlining a project idea	1996
9	6	Working files. Russel Barsh - Four Directions Council - Documents and analysis pertaining to activity on 'involuntary disappearance', Working Groups, UNESCO, and other matters	1988-1991
9	7	Working files. Saskatchewan Conference on First Nations - Municipal Relations - Brochure	1996
9	8	Working files. Save the Rainforest - Correspondence viz activity in Ecuador	1993
9	9	Working files. Social Reconstruction Program, El Salvador - CIDA project, relevant correspondence and documentation	1995
9	10	Working files. Social Planning and Research Council - Publications: SPARC News Vol 6 No.2 Winter 1992	1992
9	11	Working files. Spirit in the Sun: Newsletter Issue No. 1 Dec 1, 1996 Edition. Canadian Indigenous Arts Festival publication	1996
9	12	Working files. Spirituality and Church Accountability - A Grandmother's Prayer - Rose Nixon	1996
9	13	Working files. Starber International - Customs and importation documentation of WCIP Indigenous community project product (artisan clothing and accessories, knitted and woven)	1994
9	14	Working files. 'Towards 1992 Global NGO Conference' - Canadian Preparatory Conference - Related materials	1981-1991
9	15	Working files. USA - International Indigenous Peoples Protection Act of 1993 - Copy of Document 103D Congress 1 st Session H.R.510 - In the House of Representatives January 21, 1993 - Introduced by Mr. Gilman and referred to Committee for Foreign Affairs - A bill to protect indigenous peoples throughout the world	1993
9	16	Working files. Viaje - Valiente in Europe - Travel and immigration documents for Canada	1994
9	17	Working files. Viaje - Contreras In Europe - Correspondence to inter-governmental agencies and groups advising of trip	1994
9	18	Working files. Victoria Island Aboriginal Development Project - Architect Douglas. J. Cardinal - Project, proposal, Committee meeting minutes, architectural plans and artists drawing, budgets and correspondence	1989

Container	File	File Title	Date 1
9	19	Working files. 'Western Canons vs Native Bows and Arrows: A Proposal for a New Direction in Native Studies'. By William Morin, School of Native Education Sault College of Applied Arts and Technology, Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario - Abstract	n.d.
9	20	Working files. World Bank 2 nd Inter-Agency Workshop on Indigenous Peoples and Development in South America - Washington - Sept 1993 - Position papers, studies, documentation correspondence and program outline	1993
9	21	Working files. Youth delinquency and alcoholism	1994-1995
		EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETINGS	
9	22	La Paz Bolivia. ECM - Minutes- 1-4 March	1983
9	23	La Paz Bolivia. ECM - Travel details - 1-4 March	1983
9	24	La Paz Bolivia. ECM - Documents and correspondence - 1-4 March	1983
9	25	La Paz Bolivia. ECM - Material for final report - 1-4 March	1983
9	26	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - Correspondence notes - 12-15 August	1983
9	27	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - Minutes - 12-15 August	1983
9	28	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - Presentation papers and speeches - 12-15 August	1983
10	1	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - AFN briefing book - 12-15 August	1983
10	2	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - World Bank Study Document, (English) - 12-15 August	1983
10	3	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - World Bank Study Document (Spanish) - 12-15 August	1983
10	4	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - Report and resolutions - 12-15 August	1983
10	5	Utsjoki Samiland, Finland. ECM - Final report - 12-15 August	1983

Container	File	File Title	Date
	1110		Zuit
10	6	Lethbridge, Canada. ECM - Agenda, resolutions and motions adopted - 9 -13 December	1983
10	7	Lethbridge, Canada. ECM - Working draft of minutes - 9-13 December	1983
10	8	Lethbridge, Canada. ECM - Agenda and minutes for report - 9-13 December	1983
10	9	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Charter, letters patent, financial policy and relevant resolutions - 26-30 March	1984
10	10	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Documents for final report - Ottawa, Canada - 26-30 March	1984
10	11	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Correspondence and funding - Ottawa, Canada - 26-30 March	1984
10	12	Telephone Conference. ECM - Agenda, participants, minutes	July 1986
10	13	Geneva, Switzerland - ECM - Reports - UN Working Group and Regional - 6-8 March	1986
10	14	Geneva, Switzerland. ECM - Minutes and resolutions - 6-8 March	1986
10	15	Geneva, Switzerland. ECM - Minutes and resolutions - 6-8 March	1986
10	16	Geneva, Switzerland. ECM - Document for final report - 6-8 March	1986
10	17	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Correspondence, agenda, minutes, participants lists and documents - 29 September - 1 October	1986
10	18	Quito, Ecuador. ECM - Resolutions, minutes, documents and position papers - Quito - 16-18 March	1987
10	19	Teleconference. ECM - Participants and notes - 28 April	1987
10	20	Lima, Peru. ECM - Minutes and copies of Vth General Assembly resolutions - 10 July	1987
10	21	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Minutes, reports, correspondence, agenda - 2-4 September	1987
11	1	Geneva, Switzerland. ECM - Minutes, reports, agenda, correspondence and travel details - 28 July	1988

Container File File Title Date

11	2	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM - Correspondence and attendance - 19-23 July	1989
11	3	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM - Paper: '1492 - 1992 Mas Alla de los 500 Anos', and relevant UNESCO Resolution - 19-23 July	1989
11	4	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM - Relevant UN documentation and analysis of draft - 19-23 July	1989
11	5	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM - Minutes, executive report and financial report - 19-23 July	1989
11	6	Tromso, Norway. ECM - Correspondence Proposal for VI World Conference and Funding Strategy - 6-8 March	1990
11	7	San Jose, Costa Rica. ECM - Correspondence, participants and report - 23-27 January	1991
11	8	New York, N.Y. USA. ECM - Minutes, agenda, correspondence - 12-14 March	1992
11	9	Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. ECM - Minutes, agenda participants correspondence - 1-2 June	1992
11	10	Guatemala City, Guatemala. ECM - Memorandum and correspondence general - 9-11 May	1992
11	11	Buenos Aires, Argentina. ECM - Meeting costs and receipts - 8-12 September	1992
11	12	Argentina. ECM - Travel participation and general correspondence -8-12 September	1992
11	13	Argentina. ECM - Agenda, commission reports and general report - 8-12 September	1992
11	14	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Comparative costings, travel - 30 November - 6 December	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
11	15	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Correspondence, invitation acceptances - 30 November - 6 December	1994
11	16	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Program and documents - 30 November - 6 December	1994
11	17	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Documents - Examination of structure and Charter of WCIP - 30 November - 6 December	1994
11	18	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Review, resolutions and plan of action - 30 November - 6 December	1994
11	19	Ottawa, Canada. ECM - Per diem, catering and conference costs - 30 November - 6 December	1994
		International Conference on Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples. 1995 October 26 -28	
11	20	Arequipa, Peru. ICHR - Executive file on International Conference: Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples - Relevant documents pertaining to agenda - 26-28 October	1995
11	21	Arequipa, Peru. ICHR - Preliminary file and correspondence - Finish government support - 26-28 October	1995
11	22	Arequipa, Peru. ICHR - Conference agenda and resolutions - Executive report 1994, 1995 and notes - 26-28 October	1995
11	23	Arequipa, Peru. ICHR - Invitations, flight details, itinerary and related correspondence - 26-28 October	1995
12	1	Arequipa, Peru. ECM II - Agenda and programs - 30-31October	1995
12	2	Arequipa, Peru. ECM II - Executive report, Plan of Action 1994-1995 - 30-31 October	1995
12	3	Arequipa, Peru. ECM II - Costs and receipts - Delegates - 30-31 October	1995
12	4	Arequipa, Peru. ECM II - Meetings, minutes and follow up correspondence - 30-31 October	1995
12	5	Teleconference. Executive members and related materials - 13 January	1996
12	6	International Seminar Mexico City, Mexico. Presidents Presentation - Overheads and transparencies - 13-15 February	1996

		Consejo Munuiai des 1 debios indigenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
10	7		1006
12	7	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM III - Invitations, travel itinerary - Participants - 16-17 February	1996
12	8	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM III - Overheads - Presidents presentation - 16-17 February	1996
12	9	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM III - Overheads - Financial report and supporting documentation - 16-17 February	1996
12	10	Mexico City, Mexico. ECM III - Correspondence, relevant documents, notes, and articles -16-17 February	1996
12	11	Belize City, Belize. ECM IV - Preliminary planning, correspondence, participants lists and travel details, agenda materials, minutes from previous ECM and letters of postponement - 19-22 November	1996

GENERAL ASSEMBLIES

12	12	Lima, Peru. Vth GA - Relevant documents, travel accommodation and budget - Lima - 10-17 July	1987
12	13	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. Ohcejohka - May 27-28 1988 - Sami General Assembly - Proposal and invitation to host VI General Assembly - Relevant documentation, invitation and correspondence	1988 -1989
12	14	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. Sami Peoples - Paper from meeting at Ohcejohka - May	1988
12	15	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. Preparatory Workshop of Executive Committee and Organizing Committee for VI General Assembly - Ottawa - 6-7 November 1989 - Relevant documentation, correspondence, notes, agenda and issues	1989

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	K9349
Container	File	File Title	Date
12	16	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. General correspondence pertaining to VI General Assembly	1990
12	17	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. General correspondence pertaining to VI General Assembly	1990
12	18	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. Organizing Committee's documents	1990
12	19	Preparatory Meetings for VI General Assembly, Tromso, Norway. Organizing Committee's materials and WCIP tri- annual report entitled '500 Reasons and More'	1990
13	1	Tromso, Norway. VIth GA - Rules of Procedures Drafts I - 8-12 August	1990
13	2	Tromso, Norway. VIth GA - Program Agenda and Rules of Procedures II - 8-12August	1990
13	3	VIth GA - Delegates, confirmation and participants lists - 8-12August	1990
13	4	Vith GA - Travel itinerary and delegate details - 8-12 August	1990
13	5	VIth GA - Application to attend and participate by organizations 8-12 August	1990
13	6	VIth GA - Documents and information for delegates attending - 8-12 August	1990
13	7	VIth GA - Hotel and tourist information - 8-12 August	1990
13	8	VIth GA - Credentials - 8-12August	1990
13	9	VIth GA - Speeches and presentations - 8-12August	1990
13	10	VIth GA - Press clippings - 8-12August	1990
13	11	VIth GA - Resolutions - 8-12 August	1990
13	12	VIth GA - Final report - Draft - 8-12 August	1990
13	13	VIth GA - Final report - Published - 8-12 August	1990
13	14	VIth GA - Follow up correspondence - 8-12 August	1990

Container File File Title Date

VII General Assembly 1993 December 4-10, Comprising the International Conference of Indigenous Women December 4-6 within the International Conference of Indigenous Peoples 'Towards a New Millennium' 6-10 December 1993.

13	15	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Development of Program and Thematics - Correspondence - December	1990-1993
13	16	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - 'Indigenous Peoples towards a new Millennium' - Programs for both International 6-10 December and Women's Conference 4-6 December -	1993
13	17	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Proposal, background, general plan, budget and themes - 4-10 December	1993
13	18	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Declaration of principals - 4-10 December	1993
13	19	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Sami Council Reports - 4-10 December	1993
13	20	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Analysis of International Instruments and position papers - 4-10 December	1993
13	21	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Papers of Conference themes and Presidents message - 4-10 December	1993
13	22	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Correspondence general (August -September)	1993
14	1	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Correspondence general (September-November)	1993
14	2	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Correspondence general (November)	1993
14	3	Quetzaltenango Guatemala. VII GA - Materials for report - 4-10 December	1993

PRESIDENTS FILES

Container	File	File Title	Date
14	4	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder a-1)	1993-1994
14	5	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder a-2)	1993-1994
14	6	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder a-3)	1993-1994
14	7	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder b-1)	1995-1996
14	8	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder b-2)	1995-1996
14	9	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder b-3)	1995-1996
14	10	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder b-4)	1995-1996
14	11	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder c-1)	1995-1996
15	1	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder c-2)	1995-1996
15	2	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder d-1)	1993-1996
15	3	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder d-2)	1993-1996
15	4	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder d-3)	1993-1996
15	5	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder e-1)	1994-1996
15	6	Presidents File - Documents pertaining to agenda items for meetings, (binder e-2)	1994-1996
15	7	Presidents File - Documents pertaining agenda items for meetings, (binder e-3)	1994-1996
15	8	Presidents File - Support peoples and activities	1995
15	9	Presidents File - Personal notes	

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	25
Container	File	File Title	Date
15	10	Presidents File - Copenhagen - Fur trade and on going negotiations	1996
15	11	Presidents File -Documentation pertaining to future General Assembly items Scheduled for 1997 - Correspondence and materials general	1996-1997
		INDIGENOUS PEOPLES	
16	1	Early Membership of WCIP. Consejo Coordinador de Naciones Indias de Argentina (COCNAIA)	1989
16	2	Early Membership of WCIP. Centro Kolla - Argentina	1981-1990
16	3	Early Membership of WCIP. Asociacion Indigenas de la Republica Argentina(AIRA)	1981-1994
16	4	Early Membership of WCIP. Toledo Maya Cultural Council - Belize	1989-1991
16	5	Early Membership of WCIP. Asociacion Integral de Ganaderos en Camelidos de los Andes Altos (AIGACAA) - Bolivia	1990-1993
16	6	Asociacion para el Desarrollo integral de Irpa Chico-Collmarca (ADIIC) - Bolivia	1989-1993
16	7	Early Membership of WCIP. Organizacion Nacional Indigena de Colombia(ONIC)	1983-1991
16	8	Early Membership of WCIP. Consejo Regional Indigena del Cauca (CRIC) - Colombia	1982, 1989
16	9	Early Membership of WCIP. Organizacion Indigena YANAMA - Colombia	1988-1991
16	10	Early Membership of WCIP. Asociacion Indigena de Costa Rica	1989-1992
16	11	Early Membership of WCIP. Ecuador Runacunapac Riccharimui (ECUARUNARI) - Ecuador	1987-1994
16	12	Early Membership of WCIP. Movimiento Autoctono Indigena Salvadoreno (MAIS) - El Salvador	1987-1993
16	13	Early Membership of WCIP. Hijos del Maiz, Federacion de Comunidades Mayas - Guatemala	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
16	14	Early Membership of WCIP. Consejo Asesor Hondureno para el Desarrollo de las Etnias Autoctonas(CAHDEA) - Honduras	1988-1990
16	15	Early Membership of WCIP. Organizacio Fraternal Negra Hondurena(OFRANEH) - Honduras	1990-1991
16	16	Early Membership of WCIP. MISATAN - Organizacion Miskita en Nicaragua	1988-1993
16	17	Early Membership of WCIP. Congreso General Guaymi - Panama	1983-1990
16	18	Early Membership of WCIP. Movimiento de la Juventud Kuna(MJK) - Panama	1984
16	19	Early Membership of WCIP. Asociacion de Parcialidades Indigenas - Paraguay	1989-1992
16	20	Early Membership of WCIP. Consejo Nacional Indigena de Venezuela(CONIVE)	1989-1990
16	21	Early Membership of WCIP. Movimiento Indio por la Identidad Nacional (MOIIN)	1987 -1993
16	22	Early Membership of WCIP. Alianza Inter Naciones Inca (AINI) - Peru	1988
16	23	Early Membership of WCIP. Policy Development 'Discussion Paper on Membership and Representation within the World Council of Indigenous Peoples'. By Douglas Sanders, Legal Council, July 19, 1982	1982
16	24	Early Membership of WCIP. Application for WCIP membership by North American and New Zealand groups	1981 -1983
16	25	Early Membership of WCIP. List of members	1987-89
16	26	Agreement of Cooperation - WCIP and (III) Instituto Indigenista Interamericano (Inter-American Indian Institute) - Agreement documents, related materials and correspondence	1988
16	27	Agreement of Cooperation. WCIP and Instituto De Estudios Latinoamericanos(IDELA) - Costa Rica	1988
16	28	Agreement of Cooperation - WCIP and Instituto Latinoamericano de Servicios Legales Alternativos (ILSA) - Bogota	1989
16	29	Agreement of Cooperation - WCIP and Gobierno de Espana	1989-1991

Container	File	File Title	Date
16	30	Agreement of Cooperation - WCIP and Gobierno de Costa Rica	1988-1989
16	31	Agreement of Cooperation - WCIP and Gobierno de la Provincia de Jujuy and Agreement for Financial Cooperation with Centro Regional de Estudios Para el Desarrollo Economico y Social (CREDES) - Jujuy, Argentina	1989
16	32	Principles of Cooperation - WCIP and Instituto Latinoamericano de Servicios Legales Alternativos (ILSA) and Comparative Aboriginal Law and Justice Centre (CALJC)	1990
16	33	Agreement of Cooperation. WCIP and Consejo Internacional de Educacion de Adultos (ICAE)	1990
16	34	Agreement of Cooperation. WCIP and Consejo de Organizaciones Aborigenes de Jujuy (COAJ) - Argentina	1990
16	35	Agreement of Cooperation. WCIP and Micmac Nation of Restigouche	1990
16	36	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Asamblea Nacional Premanente del Pueblo Maya - Guatemala	1993
16	37	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Asociacion Indigena de Costa Rica	1986-1989
16	38	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Asociacion Interetnica de Desarrollo de la Selva - Peruana (AIDESEP)	1994-1996
16	39	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Apikan Indigenous Network - Ottawa	1995
16	40	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Association of Iroquois and Allied Indians - London, Ontario	1993
17	1	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Associacion C.D.R.O. Totonicapan. Cooperacion para el Desarrollo Rural de Occidente(C.D.R.O) - Guatemala	1991-1995
17	2	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Centro Kolla - Argentina	1996
17	3	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Centro de Estudios PluriCulturales (CEPCU) - Ecuador	1996
17	4	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Chiefs of Ontario - Toronto, Canada	1985-1995

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	1110	THE THE	Dute
17	5	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Centro Independiente Para el Desarrollo de Honduras (CIDH)	1991-1996
17	6	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Comite InterTribal - Amazon, Brazil	1992
17	7	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Coordinadora de las Organizaciones Indigenas de la Cuenca Amazonica (COICA) - Quito, Ecuador	1994-1995
17	8	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Comite (Consejo) Indio Permanente de Mexico - Correspondence, reports and other related material	1992-1995
17	9	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Confederacion de Nacionalidades del Ecuador(CONAIE) - Correspondence, documents, meetings projects materials	1985- 1990
17	10	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - Report: 'Petroleras en el Territorio Huaorani' - Ecuador	1989
17	11	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - Campaign materials - Ecuador	1989
17	12	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - Lucas Macas- Visit to Canada - Ecuador	1990
17	13	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - Correspondence, documents, meetings, projects - Ecuador	1992
17	14	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - 500 Years of Resistence - Ecuador	1992
17	15	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE - Fundo Indigena - Ecuador	1992
17	16	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. CONAIE,- Correspondence, projects, campaign materials general - Ecuador	1995-1996
17	17	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Confederacion de Nacionalidades Amazonicas del Peru (CONAP)	1991-1996
17	18	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Consejo Nacional Indio de Venezuela (CONIVE)	1990-1992
17	19	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Coordinador Popular de Derechos Humanos - Panama (COPODEHUPA)	1987-1988

Container	File	File Title	Date
17	20	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Cordillera Peoples Alliance - Philippines	1991-1995
17	21	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Centro Regional Indigena del Tolima (CRIT) - Colombia	1991-1993
17	22	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Dene Nation - North West Territories, Canada	1982-1984
17	23	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Eliane Potiguara - Grupo Mulher-Educacao Indigena (GRUMIN) - Amazon, Brazil	1991-1994
17	24	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Federation of Saskatchewan Indian Nations - Canada	1983-1991
17	25	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Frente Indio Amautico del 'Tawantinsuyu'(FIAT) - Uruguay	1991-1992
17	26	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Folil Che Aflaiai Asociacion Mapuche - Chile	1993-1995
17	27	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Grand Council of the Crees	1986 -1990
17	28	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Inuit Circumpolar Conference (ICC) - Alaska	1986-1991
17	29	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Indian Association of Alberta - Canada	1981-1993
17	30	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Indian Law Resource Centre - Washington, USA	1984- 1986
17	31	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Instituto de Nacionalidades Kechuas y Aymaras (INKA) - Peru	1994
17	32	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Instituto Indigenista Interamericano	1987
18	1	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Micmac Conseil de Bande de Restigouche - Restigouche, Canada - Correspondence, brochures, project proposals, reports and other related material	1989-1992
18	2	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Native Council of Canada, formerly Congress of Aboriginal Peoples - Ottawa, Canada - Copy of Political Accord, Government of Canada	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
18	3	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council - Port Alberni, B.C., Canada - Correspondence, reports pertaining to establishment of WCIP	1989-1991
18	4	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Organizacion de Mujeres Indigenas de la Amazonia Peruana - Peru (OMIAP) - Letter	1996
18	5	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Oranizacion Nacional Indigena de Colombia (ONIC) - Action against mining, correspondence and clippings	1995-1996
18	6	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Parlamento Indigena de America, (Indigenous Parliament of America) Congressional Debate Washington - Correspondence and related material	1990-1992
18	7	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Rigoberta Menchu, Guatemala, Recipient Nobel Peace Prize 1992, UN Goodwill Ambassador for the International Year of Indigenous Peoples, 1993 - Correspondence and related material	1992- 1994
18	8	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Union of British Columbia Indian Chiefs - Vancouver, Canada - Correspondence, employment manual and related materials	1980-1989
18	9	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. Union of Ontario Indians - Toronto, Canada - Correspondence	1982
18	10	Indigenous Peoples' Organizations. World Assembly of First Nations, North America - Draft copy of North American Regional Council of Indigenous Peoples (NARCIP) Compact, reports, press releases and related material	1981-1982
		OTHER ORGANIZATIONS, INSTITUTIONS and ASSOCIATIONS	
18	11	Abya Yala Foundation - Correspondence	1996
18	12	Amnesty International - Ottawa, Canada - Human rights violation reports and related materials	1989-1993
18	13	Asian South Pacific Bureau of Adult Education (ASPBAE) - Australia - Brochure published New Delhi, educational programs within Asia/Pacific region - Information materials	1996

Container	File	File Title	Date
18	14	Asamblea del Pueblo de Dios, Ecuador - Declaration - September 1992	1992
18	15	Association des Hautes Rivieres pour developpement International (AHRDI) - Quebec - Correspondence, project report Tanzania, and other related material	1989 -1992
18	16	Associacion Guatemalteca Pro Nacions Unidas (AGNU) - Guatemala - Action program	1985
18	17	Association Quebecoise des Organismes de Cooperation Internationale(AQOCI) - Quebec - Timetable of education programs on offer	1991
18	18	Australia - Commonwealth Games Protest, and related material and letter viz Australian Government position on Human Genome	1982-1995
18	19	Body Shop International - Little Hampton - UK - Support of Indigenous support programs, reports and related correspondence	1993
18	20	Calmeadow Charitable Foundation - Toronto, Canada - Annual reports and correspondence	1987-1991
18	21	C.A.C International - Montreal - Information pamphlet	1990
18	22	Canadian Indigenous Women's Resource Institute (formerly part of Native Council of Canada before withdrawing and becoming autonomous) - Calgary, Alberta, Canada Correspondence and related material	1994
18	23	Canadian Council of Area Studies Learned Societies (CCASLS) - Correspondence, meetings and agenda, reports and other related material	1994-1995
18	24	Canadian Council for International Cooperation (CCIC) - Reconstruction and Rehabilitation fund - Correspondence and related material	1989-1992
18	25	Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops - Letter - October 1988	1988
18	26	Canadian Human Rights Commission - Reports, correspondence, Commission's position vis Federal Aboriginal Policy and related material	1990
18	27	Canadian Institute of Applied Negotiations (CIAN) - Conflict resolution training program, information and related material	1994

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	K934
Container	File	File Title	Date
18	28	Canadian Executive Services Overseas - Correspondence, information on voluntary services provided, and report on programs	1984-1987
18	29	Consejo de Educacion de Adultos de America Latina (CEAAL) - Correspondence and outline of programs being implemented in Indigenous Communities	1988-1990
18	30	Centre for Developing Area Studies - McGill University - Montreal - Information on 'Law programs for Indigenous Blacks and Micmacs' being offered by Dalhousie Law School	1989 -1990
18	31	Centre for World Indigenous Studies - Outline of its purpose and work	1995
18	32	Centro al Servicio de la Accion Popular (CESAP) - Project coordinators - Venezuela - Reports and clippings	1980
18	33	Consejo Inter-Regional Mapuche (CIM) - Chile - Letter	1995
18	34	Conselho Indigenista Missionario (CIMI) - Brazil - Human rights advocates and monitors - Newletters detailing abuse and genocide - Indigenous peoples in Amazon	1988-1995
19	1	City of Ottawa - Executive Summary on External Relations policy	1995
19	2	Codel - New York, N.Y - Development Coordinators - Newsletters, correspondence and related material	1984-1988
19	3	Comite Exterior Mapuche - InglaterraUK - Support Group and action for the release of detained Mapuche - Chile - Correspondence and related materials	1984-1987
19	4	Comision Chilena de Derechos Humanos - Chile - Paper on Indigenous rights during Chile's transition to democracy, other reports, and related material	1988-1990
19	5	Consejo Supremo Otomi Autonomo del Edo de Mexico - Land distribution agreements and related materials	1980-1991
19	6	Consejo Nacional para la Cultura y las Artes, Mexico - Correspondence - Request for Indigenous materials for publication (File includes: List of Indigenous Intellectuals and WCIP Vice President, Noeli Pocaterra's paper 'A world without Indians' (Un Mundo sin Indio) delivered at the UN to mark the Inauguration of the International Year of Indigenous Peoples)	1992-1993

		Consejo Mundiai des i debios indigenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
19	7	Comision de Paz (COPAZ)/Commission for the Consolidation of Peace, San Salvador - New York agreement and correspondence	1991
19	8	Consejo Universal para el Derecho la Etica y la Moral Indigena. (CUDEMI) - Argentine Senatorial motion (vis detention and death of indigenous in Venezuela) calling for governmental support and intervention by the Minister of Foreign Affairs	1994
19	9	Canadian University Services Overseas(CUSO) - Ottawa/Alberta - Denunciation of human rights abuse Columbia, governmental injustice and inhumanity Ecuador, background material on South Africa, nuclear issues in the Pacific, round table on 'Oka' crisis, relevant material plus information on volunteer services, video projects and programs	1980-1995
19	10	Dalit of India - Program outline and related materials	1994
19	11	Department of Indian Affairs, Canada - Correspondence, reports, bulletins and related material (Includes Final report, 'Aboriginal Environmental Industries Sector' (1995) prepared for Department by Hickling Corporation)	1977-1995
19	12	Department of External Affairs, Canada - Correspondence, communiques, reports, speeches vis official governmental position	1984-1991
19	13	Documentation Centre of Indigenous Peoples (DoCip) - Geneva - Correspondence, reports and related materials	1982-1985, 1995-1996
19	14	International organization for the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination (EFORD) - Washington, USA - Request to WCIP for copy of Dene Nation's Declaration - Correspondence and related material	
19	15	Earth Council (Consejo de la Tierra) - Costa Rica - Correspondence, brochures, and information leaflets on its activities	1995-1997
19	16	Earth Repair Foundation, Australia - Earth Repair Charter	1991, 1994-1995
19	17	ECCI - Letter	1994
19	18	EU - European Working Group on Ethnic Minorities, report, documentation and correspondence - Dusseldorf	1980-1985

Container	File	File Title	Date
19	19	Fondation canadienne pour les Ameriques (FOCAL)/Canadian Foundation for the Americas - Material relating to Saskatchewan symposium, and correspondence	1996
19	20	FAFO International - Program for Support of Indigenous Peoples, Norway - New Institution administering NORAD programs and projects - Correspondence and notes	1991
19	21	Facultad Latinoamericana de Ciencias Sociales (FLASCO) - Equador - Correspondence, brochures, information leaflets and application forms	1990
19	22	First Nations Travel - Advertisement kit	1993
19	23	Free University Brussels, Belgium - Human Ecology Department - Courses offered, correspondence and related material	1995
19	24	Foundation NANAI - Rotterdam, Holland - Support group for North American Indians - Leaflet	[1980]
19	25	Federal Union of European Nationalities - Correspondence and information leaflets	1980-1985
19	26	George Mason University - Virginia, USA - Study proposal outline on conflict in the horn of Africa, and covering correspondence	1992
19	27	Gitksan-Wet'suwet'en Tribal Council - British Columbia, Canada - Letter	1994
19	28	Government of Canada - Statement of Rt. Hon. Joe Clark, P.C., M.P. Secretary of State for External Affairs on the occasion of the as annual consultation on human rights with Canadian Non-Governmental Organizations	1992
19	29	Haida Gwaii - Queen Charlotte Island, Booklet 'Yakoun River of Life' - British Columbia, Canada	1990
19	30	House of Commons, Canada 'Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence of the Sub-Committee on Development and Human Rights' Issue No. 29, November 1992	1992
19	31	International Centre for Human Rights and Democratic Development (ICHRDD) - Montreal, Canada - Act of Parliament establishing ICHRDD - Correspondence and material pertaining to security and human rights negotiations various regions	1987 -1993, 1996.

Container	File	File Title	Date
19	32	ICHRDD - Continuation of material and documentation relevant to centres international activity	1987-1993, 1996.
19	33	International Development Research Centre (IDRC) - Material relating to Indigenous Knowledge Systems, Ottawa	1993-1994
19	34	Instituto de Estudos Latinamericano (IDELA)	1992
19	35	Instituto de Estudios Economicos del Caribe (IESCARIBE)	1988
19	36	Iglesia Episcopal Costarricense, Costa Rica, Programa para Refugiados - Correspondence and reports	1988
19	37	Indian Council of Indigenous and Tribal Peoples, India - Correspondence	1991
19	38	Indigenous Peoples Support Network (OXFAM) - London UK - Correspondence, meeting agenda and information leaflets	1990-1991
19	39	The Jean Sauve Youth Foundation - Montreal, Canada - Young leaders program for indigenous youth, correspondence and related materials	1990-1992
20	1	Indigenous Survival International, Canada - Indigenous Resource management issues, ie right to trap and hunt. North West Territories and Inter Circumpolar groups - Correspondence and related materials	1985-1992
20	2	Infolink Consultants - Report on Human Genome Diversity Project - Report, correspondence and related materials	1994-1995
20	3	Instituto Cooperativo Interamericano. Capacitation (Self determination - Autonomy) program within indigenous communities - Relevant documentation, advise, correspondence and information - Various countries of Latin America	1989-1990
20	4	Instituto Interamericano de Derechos Humanos (IIDH) - Costa Rica. NGO Program Support for Indigenous Peoples and Human Rights - Program and project documents and relevant correspondence	1988-1996
20	5	Instituto Indigenista Interamericano (III)-Inter-American Indian Institute. Specialized organization of the OAS - OEA - Correspondence, reports and related materials pertaining to Xth Congress	1989
20	6	International Association for Global Organizations - Brochure and leaflets	1986

Container	File	File Title	Date
20	7	International Council for Adult Education (ICAE) - Toronto - UN resolutions, documents, reports, programs correspondence, submissions and related materials	1986-1992
20	8	International Council for Adult Education (ICAE) - Toronto - Program of the ICAE and WCIP (supported by CIDA) as part of UN International Year of Literacy (1990) - Correspondence, finance details, reports, related materials	1989-1990
20	9	International Indigenous Development Organization (IIDO) - Kelowna, B.C - Draft of Cooperation Agreement between IIDO and WCIP - Correspondence, proposal, and relevant material	1994-1996
20	10	International League of Indigenous Nations and Ethnic Groups - Moscow - Project proposal, correspondence and other related material	1992-1993
20	11	International Non-Governmental Organizations (INGO's) - Correspondence, reports, proposals, submissions and other related materials	1991-1992
20	12	International Non-Governmental Organizations (INGO's) - Correspondence, reports, proposals, submissions and other related materials	1993
20	13	International Non-Governmental Organizations (INGO's) - Correspondence, reports, proposals, submissions and other related materials	1994
20	14	International Non-Governmental Organizations (INGO's) - Correspondence, reports, proposals, submissions and other related materials	1995
20	15	International Real Estate Institute - Scottsdale, Arizona - International Association of Real Estate Professions with Consultative Status in the United Nations. Executive Director nominated for Board Membership of the 'Conference of NGO's' CONGO - Letter seeking support for his nomination from WCIP	1996
20	16	International Whaling Commission , 40 th to 43 th Annual Meeting Documents. 40 th in Auckland, New Zealand, 1988; 41 st in San Diego, California.1989; 42 nd Noordwijk, Netherlands 1990: 43 rd Reykjavik, Iceland 1991 - Commissioners and Contracting Government Submissions, report of the Aboriginal Subsistence Whaling Sub-Committee (1992) accreditation, observers, correspondence and related materials	1988-1991

Container	File	File Title	Date
20	17	International Whaling Commission 44 th Glasgow, Scotland 1992; 45 th Kyoto, Japan 1993: 46 th Annual Meeting Puerto Vallarta, Mexico 1994 - Technical reports, Report of the United States Delegation submitted by the Secretary of State, Report of the Aboriginal Subsistence Whaling Sub-Committee, accreditation, observers, correspondence and related materials	1992-1994
20	18	International Whaling Commission; 47 th Dublin, Ireland 1995; 48 th Aberdeen (Scotland) UK 1996. Report of the United States Delegation Submitted by the Secretary of State (46 th and 47 th)Documents. Submission of Alaska Eskimo Whaling Commission (AEWC). Chairman of International Whaling Commission's report of the 47 th Annual Meeting. 48 th Commission NGO accreditation, Provisional Annotated Agenda, correspondence and related materials	1995-1996
20	19	Inter Pares (IP) - Ottawa - Correspondence brochures and related material (Includes country report/ analysis by - Centro Latinoamericano de Tecnologia y Educcaion Rural (CELATER) (associated and training arm of IP) and description of their program in Cali, Colombia)	1987, 1989- 1990
21	1	The MacAurthur Foundation, Chicago - Indigenous Small Grants in 1991 - Correspondence	1991
21	2	The Marquis - Brandon, Manitoba - Correspondence, brochures, project proposal and other related material	1992-1993
21	3	Maori Women's Welfare League - Pauline Tangiora, Aotearoa - Materials from Coalition of NGO's and Indigenous Peoples - Statement on Tariffs and Trade from Roundtable meeting - 15 April 1994 - Statement viz Small Island states and sustainable development; also Misappropriation of indigenous knowledge and other key thematics	1993-1994
21	4	Ministero de Educacion Publica(MEP) - Nacional Educacion Inidgena 1988-89 - Literacy program - Costa Rica.	1988-1989
21	5	Monadoo International Indigenous Knowledge Centre - Proposal being circulated seeking support for Knowledge Centre	1993
21	6	Native Women's Association of Canada - Ottawa - Correspondence, reports, grant applications and other related material	1984-1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	rne	riie Titte	Date
21	7	North-South Institute - Ottawa - Research project outline and Annual Report 1987	1987
21	8	Norwegian Institute of Human Rights - Oslo	1987
21	9	Nunavut - Booklet entitled 'Nunavut, Our Land, Our People. Published by Nunavut Tunngavik Inc.	1993
21	10	Projecto de Estudio para el Manejo de Areas Silvestres de Kuna Yala,(PEMSKY) - Panama - Correspondence	1992
21	11	PRIO - International Peace Research Institute - Norway - Correspondence	1989
21	12	Probe International (which is a project of Energy Probe Research Foundation) - Toronto - Correspondence, reports and other related material dealing with rainforests mining and dams	1988-1994
21	13	Raoul Wallenberg Institute, Human Rights and Humanitarian Law, University of Lund, Sweden - Correspondence and other material pertaining to Institutes' meeting examining 'dilemmas posed by draft declaration on the rights of indigenous peoples'	1994
21	14	Rebok Human Rights Award - Brochure	1990-1994
21	15	Rolex Awards For Enterprise - Booklets	1993
21	16	Royal Ontario Museum - Correspondence, minutes	1994
21	17	South and Meso American Indian Rights Centre (SAIIC) - California - Correspondence	1996
21	18	Saskatchewan Federated Indian College (SIFC) - Correspondence, program outlines and other related materials	1987-1994
21	19	Saskatchewan Federated Indian College (SIFC) - Correspondence, discussion papers, related materials	1994-1995
21	20	Society for International Development (SID) - Ottawa - Correspondence	1995
21	21	Survival International - UK - Correspondence, press releases	1987-1995
21	22	Taiwan Aboriginal Self-Government Working Group - Status report and material pertaining to Canadian visit by delegation	1996
21	23	Third World Network, and other groups - Booklet and information sheets	1990 -1994
21	24	Tukapu - Asociacion de Artesanos "Tukapu" - Ecuador	1994

		Consejo Mundiai des Puedios Indigenas	35
Container	File	File Title	Date
21	25	Universidad de la Frontera - Instituto de Estudios Indigenas - Chile	1994
21	26	Universidad de la Frontera - Instituto de Estudios Indigenas - Chile	1996
21	27	Université du Québec à Rimouski - Prof. Richard Lacasse	1990-1991
21	28	University of Denmark - Course information, and grant application guidelines	1992
21	29	University of Tromso, Sami College - Correspondence, information sheet, and grant application	1994
21	30	University of Otawa - Amazonian Field Research - Correspondence and reports	1993-1994
21	31	University of Ottawa - Centre for Human Rights - Correspondence, reports and meeting minutes	1988-1991
22	1	University of Ottawa - Centre for Human Rights - Reports, guidelines and related materials	1984-1996
22	2	Werk - Actiegruop Indiaans-Amerika, Belgium - Correspondence	1985-1986
22	3	Werkgroep InheemseVolken, Netherlands - Correspondence	1987-1988
22	4	World Archeological Congress, University of South Hampton, England - Correspondence	1987-1988
22	5	World Commission on Environment and Development, Geneva - Conference, workshop on sustainable development and outcomes, correspondence and related materials	1986-1988
22	6	World Conference on Religion and Peace - Australia - Correspondence and declaration	1989
22	7	World Constitution and Parliament Association - Information leaflets and related materials	1995-1996
22	8	World Council of Churches - Geneva - Correspondence, project proposal and related materials	1988-1991
22	9	World Federalists of Canada - Newsletters and brochures	1991-1992
22	10	World Food Day Association of Canada - Leaflets and brochures	1984

Container	File	File Title	Date
22	11	World Peace Movement - Ca., USA	1983
22	12	World Relief - Letter	1985
22	13	World Sindhi Congress - India - Correspondence	1993-1995
22	14	World University Services Canada (WUSC)	1987-1989
22	15	WWF International - Gland, Switzerland - Les peuples autochtones et la conservation: Declaration de principes du WWF	1996

MEETINGS, SEMINARS, CONFERENCES and WORKSHOPS

22	16	Global Empowerment of Women, Development Challenges for the 1900'S - 4 th Conference of the Association for Women in Development - Washington - 17-19 November - Correspondence, notes, presentations and related materials	1989
22	17	Los Pueblos indios por la Paz y los Derechos Humanos, Indian peoples for Peace and Human Rights in Central America, III - Costa Rica - 7-11 August - Agenda, proposals, correspondence and related material	1989
22	18	First Regional Conference of Aboriginal peoples in the Caribbean - 13-16 November - Belize - Correspondence, agenda and speech	1989
22	19	Conference on Language: A moving Force - Correspondence, working document and other related material	1989
22	20	2 nd International Congress of Ethno-Biology - China - 22-26 October - Correspondence, programs and other related materials	1990
22	21	Cooperacion, un mundo, un futuro - Cooperations, one world, one future - Spain's consultative NGO meeting on Economic Development and the Environment - Madrid - 25-30 September - Correspondence, agenda and other related material	1990
22	22	Native Perspectives on Development - B.C 21-22 September - Correspondence, program, presentations and other related material	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
22	23	Economic Policy Alternatives - Santiago - 23-27 May - Correspondence and related material	1990
22	24	Ley Indigena - Indigenous Law. Indigenous Alliance of the Americas on 500 years of Resistence - Quito Conference - July - Analysis, declaration and position paper presented in Plenary session	1990
22	25	Identidad cultural y modernidad: nuevos modelos de relaciones culturales/Cultural identity and modernity: new models of cultural relations - Barcelona - 27-30 November - UNESCO - Recommendations, agenda, presentations, correspondence and related materials	1990-1992
22	26	500 Anni di Resitenza India/500 years of Indian Resistence, International Encounter 'Integration and Cooperation among Peoples' - Government of Tuscana Region - Italy - 3-4 March	1990
23	1	San Salvador (The Bahamas) Conference, The 500 th Anniversary Reflections on the Environment: Past and Future - San Salvador -31-July 2 August - Correspondence, agenda, participants lists, presentations, papers, and copy of San Salvador Declaration, plus related materials	1991
23	2	Technical Seminar on the Indigenous Environment Program - Costa Rica - 1-3 October 1991 - Correspondence, agenda outline of purpose and other related materials	1991
23	3	Delgamuukw and the Aboriginal Land Question - Victoria B.C 10-11 September 1991 - Correspondence, WCIP Presidents presentation and related material	1991
23	4	Arctic Leaders Summit - Copenhagen - 17-20 June 1991- Correspondence, background documentation, position papers and other related materials	1991
23	5	15 th Nordic Sami Council Conference - 15-17 June 1992 - Invitation and Agenda	1992
23	6	Seminario internacional de los Derechos de los Pueblos Indigenas/International Seminar on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples - Quito - 25-28 March 1992 - Agenda, thematics, proposals and considerations of Indigenous Fund	1992

		Consejo Mundiai des Puedios Indigenas	K9349
Container	File		Date
23	7	El Gran Dialogo - 1 st Regional Gathering of Guarani-Mbya Indigenous Peoples - Uruguay - 29 November- 4 December 1992 - Resolutions and relevant documentation	1992
23	8	El Gran Dialogo - International Indigenous Peoples Conference Proposal for Mexico, 1992	1992
23	9	El Gran Dialogo - 3 rd Ethnobiology Congress - Mexico - 11-12 March 1992	1992
23	10	El Gran Dialogo - 2 nd Indigenous Workshop and Seminar on Plan de Accion Forestal Tropical de Panama (PAFT) - PAN, - 23-24 April 1992	1992
23	11	El Gran Dialogo - International Technical Consultants Meeting - Mexico - 21-22 April 1992 - Correspondence and documents	1992
23	12	El Gran Dialogo - Report of the International Technical Consultants Conference - Mexico - 21-22 April 1992	1992
23	13	El Gran Dialogo - Indigenous Peoples'and Nations International Conference - Mexico - September 1992	1992
23	14	El Gran Dialogo - International Seminar: 'Indigenous Peoples Human Rights and New Relationships' - Mexico - 12-13 January 1993 - Correspondence and report	1993
23	15	El Gran Dialogo - International Seminar 'Indigenous Peoples Human Rights and New Relationships - Mexico -12-15 May 1993 - Agenda and documents	1993
23	16	El Gran Dialogo - International Seminar 'Indigenous Peoples Human Rights and New Relationships - Mexico - 12-15 May 1993 - Participants and delegates	1993
23	17	El Gran Dialogo - International Seminar 'Indigenous Peoples Human Rights and New Relationships - Mexico -12-15 May 1993 - Correspondence (1/2)	1993
23	18	El Gran Dialogo - International Seminar 'Indigenous Peoples Human Rights and New Relationships - Mexico - 12-15 May 1993 - Correspondence (2/2)	1993
23	19	El Gran Dialogo - WCIP / UNESCO collaboration - Mexico - 12-15 May 1993	1993
23	20	El Gran Dialogo - 2 nd Workshop, Indigenous Peoples' Development - Washington D.C 23-24 September 1993 - Correspondence, position analysis documents	1993

		Consejo Mundiai des i debios indigenas	7.
Container	File	File Title	Date
23	21	Indigenous Women's Seminar on International Human Rights - Ottawa - 4-6 June 1993 - Correspondence and agenda	1993
23	22	Seminario: Diagnostico Regional de los Pueblos Indigenas - Costa Rica - 23-24 July 1993 - Report	1993
23	23	Global Forum - 25 June - 3 July 1994 - City of Manchester, England - International Institute for Environment and Development(IIED), conference theme 'Cities and Sustainable Development'	1993-1994
24	1	Indigenous Peoples: Development and Governance Consultation - Ottawa - 25-27 June 1993 - Correspondence and agenda	1993
24	2	International Conference of Indigenous Peoples' - Guatemala - 6-10 December 1993 - Papers, studies and presentations, and other related material	1993
24	3	Maori Congress Roundtable Meeting on Global Indigenous Strategies for Self-Determination - New Zealand - 13-17 June 1994 - Correspondence, reports, program, photos, and brochures	1994
24	4	3 rd Latin American Workshop on programs for Food Security - Santa Cruz de la Sierra, Bolivia - 1-4 August 1994 - Asociacion Latinoamericana de Integracion (ALADI) y FAO - Agency reports and studies, resolutions and outcomes	1994
24	5	International Conference on Population and Development, NGO Forum - Cairo, Egypt - 3-13 September 1994 - Planning committee correspondence, WCIP recommendations to planning committee, reports, and relevant UN documents	1994
24	6	Women - 6 th Regional Conference" Integration of Women in the Economic and Social Development of Latin America and the Caribbean - 26-30 September 1994 - Argentina - Correspondence and travel itinerary	1994
24	7	International Conference on Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples - Arequipa, Peru - 26-29 October 1995 - Agenda, objectives and invitations	1995
24	8	International Conference on Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples - Arequipa, Peru - 26-29 October 1995 - Pamphlets, messages and proceedings notes	1995

Container	File	File Title	Date
24	9	International Conference on Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples - Arequipa, Peru - 26-29 October 1995 - Report	1995
24	10	World Summit for Social Development (WSSD) - Copenhagen - Preparatory meeting correspondence	1994-1995
24	11	World Summit for Social Development (WSSD) - Copenhagen - Relevant UN documents, resolutions and conventions pertaining to Indigenous interests	1994-1995
24	12	World Summit for Social Development (WSSD) - Copenhagen, Denmark - 6-12 March 1995 - Correspondence, reports, declarations and other related materials (1/2)	1994-1995
24	13	World Summit for Social Development (WSSD) - Copenhagen, Denmark - 6-12 March 1995 - Correspondence, reports, declarations and other related materials (2/2)	1994-1995
24	14	World Food Summit - Rome - FAO - 13-17 November 1996 - Correspondence, background documents and papers, reports, and position papers	1996
24	15	Abya Yala in Copenhagen - 5-10 August 1996 - Working Group for Indigenous Peoples' meetings on implementation of Abya Yala's vision - European Commission paper - 'Towards Indigenous Peoples Rights', Working Group, RAFI, UN and other agency documentation (Conference outcomes and resolutions included)	1996
24	16	FOCAL - Widening the Circle - Dialogue on Indigenous Rights in America - Ottawa, Canada - 17 February 1996 - Documents and study, agenda and other related material	1996
24	17	Caribbean Policy Development Centre Conference (CPDC): 'Reactivating of the Caribbean Organization of Indigenous Peoples' (COIP) - Dominica - 20-23 September 1996 - Correspondence and agenda	1996
24	18	Conference of NGO's -UNESCO: An Essential Partnership - 25 th Conference of the permanent standing committee of NGO's, UNESCO - France - June 17-21 1996 - Correspondence, background papers and related materials	1996
24	19	ICHRDD, Peru/Guatemala Consultative Group - External Report, UN Resolution and documentation, official position of US government document, correspondence and related material	1994-1996

		Consejo Munulai des 1 debios indigenas	٦ .
Container	File	File Title	Date
25	1	Expert Seminar on Practical Experiences regarding Indigenous Land Rights and Claims - Whitehorse - 24-28 March 1996 - Correspondence, papers, reports, photographs and other related materials	1994-1996
25	2	16 th Conference of the Sami and Indigenous peoples' Conference of the Barents Council - Murmansk, Russia - 15-18 October 1996	1996
25	3	Indigenous Biodiversity Workshop - Montreal - 19 October 1996 - Outline of objectives and other related material	1996
25	4	WGIP, Intersessional meeting of Working Group on Declaration of Rights - Geneva - 21 October -1 November 1996 - Correspondence	1996
25	5	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1989
25	6	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1990
25	7	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1991
25	8	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1992
25	9	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material (1/3)	1993
25	10	Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material (2/3)	1993
25	11	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material (3/3)	1993
25	12	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
25	13	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material (1/2)	1995
25	14	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material (2/2)	1995
25	15	Parallel Events. Conferences, meetings and events relating to Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence, agenda, reports, and other related material	1996
26	1	Parallel Events (files created by National Archive of Canada Department Head). Fourth World Movement - Correspondence, flyers, brochures and printed materials	1983-1987
26	2	Parallel Events. International Indigenous Symposium on the Arts, Om niiak Native Arts Group - Ottawa - 18-22 June 1990 - Correspondence, project proposal and program outline and related material (1/2)	1988-1990
26	3	Parallel Events. International Indigenous Symposium on the Arts, Om niiak Native Arts Group - Ottawa - 18-22 June 1990 - Correspondence, project proposal and program outline and related material (2/2)	1988-1990
26	4	Parallel Events. The Bahamas National Trust Earth Week - Correspondence and related material	1991
26	5	Parallel Events. South Pacific Peoples Foundation of Canada (a support group) - Correspondence, report of meeting and declaration and related material	1990-1991
26	6	Parallel Events. Health for Minorities by the year 2000 - A conference in Israel - 7-10 April 1991 - Correspondence and related material	1990-1991
26	7	Parallel Events. Artists/Environment Forum presents 'Project Indigenous Restoration' - Ontario Institute of Studies - Toronto - 21-23 April 1991 - Correspondence, clippings and related materials	1991

Container	File	Eilo Titlo	Data
Container	riie	File Title	Date
26	8	Parallel Events. Unrepresented Nations and Peoples Organization (UNPO) - The Hague - Correspondence, workshop and related materials	1992
26	9	Parallel Events. International Indigenous Spiritual Elders and Peoples Conference (convened by Manu Ariki Marae's Management Committee) - Taumarunui, New Zealand - 12-18 February 1993 - Booklet of event, and conference information	1993
26	10	Parallel Events. Public Interest Environment Law Conference - Indigenous Peoples: Sacred Roots, Sacred Ties, University of Oregon School of Law - Oregon - 4-7 March 1993 - Notification of event	1993
26	11	Parallel Events. Coordinating Committee for International Voluntary Services, and Frontiers Foundation Inc Various programs: International Youth Conference of Indigenous Peoples, and Dance and Music Festival - 20-24 June 1993 - Correspondence seeking funding from CIDA	1993
26	12	Parallel Events. 2 nd World Indigenous Youth Conference - Australia - 5-11 June 1993 - Program brochure (Department of Education and Employment Training (DEET), Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Commission, (ATSIC), Australian Government)	1993
26	13	Parallel Events. South Pacific Peoples Foundation of Canada - B.C 6-8 May 1994 - Letter of introduction, advise of their networks conference and sample of a quarterly newssheet they publish	1994
26	14	Parallel Events. Canadian Council of Area Studies Learned Societies'. Conference entitled 'New Boundaries: New Frontiers - 9-12 November 1994 - Position paper, correspondence and conference agenda	1994
26	15	Parallel Events. Women's Network - Ecuador - 1994-1996 - Correspondence advising this organization of the pre-existence of the Indigenous Women of the Americas network and inviting them to contact and liaise	1994-1996
26	16	Parallel Events. Information Package - 'Youth for Youth Health', from Canadian Youth Foundation and Health Canada., Conference - 20-24 March 1995	1995

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	K9349
Container	File	File Title	Date
26	17	Parallel Events. Canadian Bar Association - 'Aboriginal Peoples in the Canadian Constitutional Context' - Montreal - 28-29 April1995 - Conference paper, attendees, speakers and registrants	1995
26	18	Parallel Events. Network on International Human Rights - General Meeting - University of Ottawa -18-19 May 1995 - Regional analysis and reports and overview of Canadian Foreign Policy	1995
26	19	Parallel Events. Moiwana' 86, Mensenrechtenorganisatie Suriname, Peoples Rights Organization, Suriname - 19-21 August 1995 - Copy of declaration from Grankrutu 'great Gathering' of 'all indigenous and Maroon peoples in Surinam'	1995
26	20	Parallel Events. Meadow Lake Tribal Council's training programs in Child and Youth care - Document entitled 'Aboriginal Child and Youth Care Community-based, Culturally Sensitive Education Program, Generative Curriculum Model' - Other related materials and correspondence	1989-1996
26	21	Parallel Events. Fourth World Association of Sweden - Conference 'Who Owns Nature?' Indigenous peoples and Democracy - Preliminary report of Conference - Stockholm, Sweden - 9-10 March 1996	1996
26	22	Parallel Events. A Capacity Conference 'Getting Beyond the Talk', Building better Relationships between First Nations, Public Government and the Private Sector - Vancouver - 17-19 June 1996 - Ktunaxa-Kinbasket Tribal Council (KKTC) and Tsilhqot'in National Government, B.C. Program, conference agenda, background papers, and related material	1996
26	23	Parallel Events. World Congress against Sexual Exploitation of Children - Sweden - 27-31 August 1996 - Draft Declaration and Agenda UNICEF-ECPAT NGO group for the Convention on the Rights of the child - Documents and related material	1996
26	24	Parallel Events. International Union for the Conservation of Nature (IUCN) World Conservation Congress, involving workshop on the future of IUCN and Conservation - Montreal - 13-23 October 1996 - Conference program	1996
26	25	Parallel Events. Indigenous Women of the Americas-North American Initiative - Ottawa - Project to create network of capacitation and seeking a preparatory meeting for the women before Beijing	1995

		Consejo Mundiai des Fueblos Indigenas	4
Container	File	File Title	Date
26	26	Parallel Events. Report: Encuentro National de Mujeres Indigenas de Venezuela, conclusiones y recomendaciones. National Gathering of Indigenous Women (a Project of the 'Indigenous Women of the Americas', based in Ottawa) - Venezuela - 4-5 July 1996 (Note this document and its resolutions and conclusions have been elaborated post UN Women's Conference in Beijing and the Declaration of Indigenous Women, Beijing)	1996
26	27	Parallel Events. 5 th International Conference on Adult Education (Confintea V) - Hamburg, Germany - 14-18 July 1997 - A UNESCO Conference in cooperation with International Partners - Agenda and thematics	1997
27	1	Parallel Events of other institutions, organizations and associations. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1989
27	2	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1990
27	3	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1991
27	4	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1992
27	5	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1993
27	6	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1994
27	7	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1995
27	8	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1996
27	9	Parallel Events. Other conferences, meetings and events - Correspondence, agenda, reports and other related material	1997

Container	File	File Title	Date
001101101		2 220 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	2
27	10	Argentina - General Information - Correspondence, reports and other related material	1990-1993
27	11	Argentina - Constitutional Reform - Correspondence and related material	1993-1994
27	12	Argentina - Participation of indigenous in constitutional processes - Report	1994
27	13	Argentina - Commission on Indigenous Affairs - Report of the Permanent Assembly for Human Rights	1993
27	14	Argentina - Ley 23.302 - Indigenous politics and support of communities	1995
27	15	Argentina - Cabinet for the Provincia of Salta - Declaration and related correspondence	1994
27	16	Argentina - Visit of Representatives of Indigenous peoples to Argentina - AIRA	1993-1994
27	17	Argentina - Southern Cone Countries of Latin America - 'Diagonstico de la stiuacion social y economica de las comunidades indigenas asentadas en el medio rural de los paises del Cono Sur de America Latina. Elementos para la forumlacion de politicas diferenciadas de desarrollo rural'/ Diagnostic study into the economic and social situation of settled and rurally located indigenous communities within the countries of the Southern Cone of Latin America. Elements for the formulation of a differentiated politic of rural development	1994
27	18	Argentina - Jujuy agricultural and socio-economic programs of indigenous peoples	1993-1995
27	19	Argentina - Senators and parliamentarians in support of Indigenous peoples - Interventions, reports and correspondence	1994-1995
27	20	Argentina - Group of parliamentarians in support of Indigenous peoples - Correspondence and reports	1993-1995
27	21	Argentina - Constitutional Reform Ley 24.309 - Report of the Indigenous permanent forum on constitutional reform	1994
27	22	Argentina - Senators and parliamentarians in support of Indigenous peoples - Interventions, reports and correspondence	1995-1996
27	23	Argentina - Social & economic conditions of Indigenous peoples in South America - Reports and related material	[1994]

Container	File	File Title	Date
27	24	Australia - Study on discriminatory practises which result in the mistreatment of Aboriginal girls and women	1992
28	1	Bangladesh - Chittagong Hill Tracts, Military incursions, death of indigenous peoples, destruction of communities, genocide - Reports on Relief Camps, condemnation of government and other international material	1990-1991
28	2	Belize, Guyana and Suriname - Report on health conditions of Indigenous peoples	1994
28	3	Brazil - Land Demarcation and Indigenous peoples - Governmental position, correspondence, reports and related material	1993-1996
28	4	Canada - Lubicon (1/3)	1989-1990
28	5	Canada - Lubicon (2/3)	1991 -1992
28	6	Canada - Lubicon (3/3) - Final report	1993
28	7	Canada - Submission to Canadian Human Rights Commission - 'Report on the Complaints of the Innu of Labrador', 18 August 1993	1993
28	8	Canada - Upperwash Park	1995
28	9	Chile - Ley Indigena (Indigenous Law) a Publication by CEPI - Comision Especial de Pueblos Indigenas (Concerned with Ley No. 19.253 establishing norms for the protection, strengthening and development of Indigenous peoples)	1993
28	10	Colombia - Mining contamination and environmental destruction of Guajira Yanama territory	1990-1992
28	11	Colombia- Anthropological study 'Derechos Etnicos: Derechos Humans, Alcances del Nuevo Marco Juridico y Constitucional en Colombia' / Examination of the significance of the new Constitution for indigenous rights	1993-1995
28	12	Costa Rica - Copy of Constitution	1980
28	13	Ecuador - National Indigenous Law project, land conflict and demarcation, constitutional reform, documentation, materials, reports, studies and correspondence	1988-1992
28	14	Ecuador - Land and agrarian reform - Report and other problems	1993-1994

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	K934
Container	File	File Title	Date
28	15	Fiji	1992
28	16	Guatemala - Canadian delegation report on Coup de Grace: The Response of Guatemalan Society to the auto-golpe - Correspondence and related materials	1993
28	17	Guatemala - Rigoberta Menchu - Material on Nobel Peace Prize - Article on democratic development of Maya peoples and correspondence	1994-1996
28	18	Groenlandia Nuuk - Greenland conclusion and recommendations emanating from meeting of experts on self-determination autonomy and self rule for Greenland	1991
28	19	Kashmir- Canada Kashmir Council reports, High Commission material, correspondence and related material	1992-1993
28	20	Mexico - Huaorani situation - Death and detentions - Missionaries and Indians - Reports and correspondence	1987-1989
28	21	Mexico - Homage to Guillermo Bonfil Batalla	1991
29	1	Mexico- Chiapas Uprising - Reports and related material	1994
29	2	Mexico- Mexican Solidarity Network and other support network material, supporting indigenous peoples viz agrarian reform - Correspondence, articles and related materials	1994-1995
29	3	Nigeria - Oil company activities within Ongoni Lands - Complicity of Shell in the assassination of Indigenous leader, Ken Saro Wiwa - Reports and documentation	1995
29	4	Pakistan - Abduction, brutal killings - Reports from London Secretariat of Mohajir Qoumi Movement (MQM) - Detailed reports of events in Pakistan	1993-1996
29	5	Panama - Churches, members of the Ecumenical Committee of the Republic of Panama, report and communication for the orientation of Christians and position on US invasion of 20 December 1989 - Other reports and photos of US brutality	1989-1990
29	6	Panama - Delimitation of Comarca Ngobe-Bugle across parts of three provinces - Article of law establishing indigenous region within Panama	1992

		Consejo Munuiai des 1 debios maigenas	•
Container	File	File Title	Date
29	7	Peru - Uchuracay Trial - Discriminatory practise against Uchuracay community accused of killing 8 reporters in 1983 - Correspondence, legal material and reports	1987
29	8	Peru - Massacre of Ashininka Indians - Report and Correspondence	1993
29	9	Peru - Report on Peruvian Constitution	1993
29	10	Peru-Ecuador Border Conflict - Reports, clippings and articles analysis and related material	1994-1995
29	11	Peru - Forum Caylloma Siglo XXI - 5-7 October 1995 - Conclusions and recommendations of the Development Council of Caylloma Province	1995
29	12	Philippines - Northern Luzon - Internal displacement of thousands, militarism, bombings and destruction - Information sheet	1991
29	13	Saami Council - Peoples - Agreement with Government of Finland - 'Program for Aid to Russian Sami', Murmansk - Working document for proposed meeting between San Peoples of Namibia, Saami people of Scandinavia and Australian Aboriginals - Namibia 1993	1993
29	14	Siberia(Western Siberia) - Report by Estonian-Saami Council on the Autonomous region of the Khanties and Mansis	1993
29	15	Suriname - Destruction of Indigenous territory and waterways by Gold Mine - Use of cyanide	1995
29	16	Taiwan- Report of Alliance of Taiwan Aborigines - Presentation to the United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations	1993-1996
29	17	Venezuela - Instancia Academica Indigena - Diagnostico - Study on the academic needs of Indigenous peoples - University of Zulia - Diagnostic report and correspondence	1992
29	18	Venezuela - Constitutional reform, report, correspondence and related material	1992-1993
29	19	Venezuela - Reports and other materials concerning Indigenous peoples and relationship with the state	1992-1994
29	20	Venezuela - Indigenous people, correspondence, clippings, intergovernmental letters demanding government address violence perpetrated against Indigenous peoples, reports and related materials	1994-1995

Container File File Title Date

COMMUNICATIONS, MEDIA AND THE ARTS

29	21	WCIP Newsletter (Boletin) publication	1984
29	22	WCIP Newsletter (Boletin) publication	1987-1993
30	1	WCIP Newsletter (Boletin) - Example of material drawn on for inclusion in a newsletter	1987-1993
30	2	WCIP Newsletter (Boletin) - Subscriptions	1987-1990
30	3	WCIP Newsletter (Boletin) - Requests	1987-1990
30	4	WCIP Brochure and pamphlet containing organizations 'Solemn Oath'	[1984]-[1992]
30	5	WCIP promotion - Marketing	1995
30	6	WCIP Calender	1983
30	7	Video production - Submission by various independent production companies - Project and program material	1991-1995
30	8	Natalie Drache, Dragon Fly Blue Productions - Correspondence and project material	1992-1995
30	9	Broadcast medium - Films, radio programs, documentaries	1993-1995
30	10	Multi-media production submission and proposal	1994
30	11	Inter-American Film Festival of Indigenous peoples - Cusco	1991-1992
30	12	Invitation to Aboriginal Film and Video Producers by AFVAA Ontario	1997
30	13	Nanda Manachi, Indigenous musicians from Peguche, Otavalo, Ecuador - Tour of Canada	1991
30	14	Project Indigenous Restoration - Correspondence, reports, photographs, materials relating to Toronto meeting - 18-22 April	1992
30	15	4 th Havana Art Biennial - Proposal for participation of Canadian group	1991

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	55
Container	File	File Title	Date
30	16	Italian GRTV - Transcript of interview with Donald Rojas, President of WCIP	1991
30	17	International Conservation Software (Icons Project) - I.T. proposal	1992-1993
30	18	Inter Press Service (IPS) - Agreement and correspondence	1991
		FINANCES	
		(CIDA) - Funding WCIP	
30	19	Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA) - Funding WCIP - Secretariat correspondence viz immigration - Grants and currency exchange	1987-1988
30	20	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. International Non-Governmental Organization (INGO) - Correspondence general	1989-1991
30	21	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. INGO - Applicants Guidelines to CIDA International NGO division	1991, 1993
30	22	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. INGO New CIDA manual guidelines	n.d.
30	23	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Meeting - 7 May 1991 - Photo	1991
30	24	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Project pending with INGO Division - June	1992
30	25	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Meeting - August 1992 - Memorandum of meetings	1992
30	26	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Meeting - 20 May 1993 - Report	1993
30	27	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Proposal for Development Plan	1990-1991
30	28	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Action Plan 1993	1993
30	29	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support for WCIP Program 1984- 1990 and 1990-1992 - Project 3 36-60 / W24 - 11(G) S32828	1984-1990, 1990-1992
30	30	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support for WCIP Program Project No. 337-60 / W24 - 16 - Strategy for institutional strengthening	1989

		Consejo Mundiai des i debios indigenas	I Z
Container	File	File Title	Date
30	31	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support for WCIP Program Project No. 337-60 / W24 -9(G) - Strategy for institutional strengthening	1990
31	1	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program - Project No. 336-60 / W24-8(G)	1990-1991
31	2	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project No. 336-60 /W24 -10(G) - 2 nd International Women's Conference	1990-1993
31	3	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project S37139	1991
31	4	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program - Project S40691	1991-1992
31	5	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project S41614 - Information technology	1991
31	6	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project S42709	1992-1993
31	7	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project 540691 - Interim reports	1992-1993
31	8	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support For WCIP Program Project 540691 - Final reports	1992-1993
31	9	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. New President's Forum decision on Women in Development (WID) Policy - Relevant documentation	1993
31	10	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. WCIP Program - Project S447598 - Interim report	1994
31	11	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. WCIP Program - Project S447498 - Interim report	1994
31	12	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Comparative analysis of WCIP program proposals for 1994-1995 - Report	1994-1995
31	13	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Annual consultation meeting with voluntary sector	1995
31	14	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Financial Risk Assessment of WCIP (1/2)	1994-1995

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	5
Container	File	*	Date
31	15	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Financial Risk Assessment of WCIP (2/2)	1994-1995
31	16	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Program propsal for 1994-1995	1994-1995
31	17	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Support for WCIP Program 1994-1995 - Supplementary information annexure, plan of action and proposal	1994-1995
31	18	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Program and proposal on Water Resources Development Project 47498	1994-1995
31	19	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Canadian government Policy for CIDA. on human rights, democratization and good governance	1995
31	20	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. List of coalitions for CIDA report	1995
31	21	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Report on Voluntary Sector	1996
31	22	(CIDA) - Funding WCIP. Financial Risk Assessment of WCIP	1996
31	23	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. ICCO - Inter-church Coordination Committee for Development Programs - Netherlands	1988-1989
31	24	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Primates World Relief and Development Fund (PWRDF) - Anglican Church of Canada	1987-1993
31	25	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Abya Yala Fund - Information leaflets	1996
31	26	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Canadian Catholic Organization for Development and Peace	1988-1989
31	27	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. International Development Research Centre (IDRC) - Canada	1990
31	28	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. International Labour Office (ILO) - Canada Branch	1990
31	29	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Nordic Saami Council - Support of WCIP	1987-1990
31	30	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Nigeria request for support	1994-1997
32	1	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. World Council of Churches - Correspondence and related materials	1988-1989

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	K9343
Container	File	File Title	Date
32	2	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Financial Memoranda	1987-1990
32	3	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. OFITER - Financial programs of the WCIP - Offices expenditure	1991
32	4	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Royal Bank of Canada - Financial agreement	1994
32	5	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Ottawa Community Credit Union	1992-1993
32	6	Supportive INGO's and Institutions. Bill Hipwell - Fundraising agreement and activities to raise moneys for WCIP	1997
32	7	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Bell Canada - Correspondence receipts and related material	1993-1996
32	8	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Cables to South America - Receipts	1990-1991
32	9	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Equipment Leasing - Correspondence, receipts and leasing agreements	1987
32	10	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Equipment Purchase - Correspondence, receipts and other related materials	1993-1995
32	11	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. University of Ottawa - Rent - Lease correspondence and related materials	1984-1992
32	12	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Rent of Apartment - Lease correspondence and related materials	1987-1989
32	13	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. En Route Documentation relating to travel arrangements including itineraries and receipts	1989
32	14	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Regal Travel - Documentation relating to travel arrangements, including itineraries and receipts	1990
32	15	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Club Adventure - Documentation relating to travel arrangements, including itineraries and receipts	1989-1990
32	16	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Travel General	1995

	T:1	Consejo Mundiai des i debios indigenas	D 4
Container	File	File Title	Date
32	17	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment of Diana Bentley - Correspondence and invoices	1989-1990
32	18	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Hayden Burgess - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1988-1990
32	19	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Rodrigo Contreras - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1991-1993
32	20	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Augusto Willemsen Diaz - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1987-1988
32	21	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Walter Mora - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1987
32	22	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Braulo Morales - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1988-1990
32	23	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Payment to Miguel Angel Rocancoj - Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1993
32	24	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Donald Rojas - Expenses, Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1990
32	25	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Donald Rojas - Expenses Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material	1991
33	1	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Donald Rojas - Expenses Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material (1/2)	1992
33	2	Financial Records/Agreements and Contracts/Receipts. Donald Rojas - Expenses Correspondence, invoices, expense claims and other related material (2/2)	1992
33	3	WCIP - General ledger and journal	1989-1990
33	4	General ledger and journal - List of income and expenditures	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
22	_		1000 1001
33	5	WCIP - Financial journal and ledger	1990-1991
33	6	WCIP - General journal and ledger	1991-1992
33	7	WCIP - General journal and ledger	1993-1995
33	8	WCIP - General journal and ledger	1995-1996
34	1	Financial Statements and Audits. Central America Regions accounts, receipts and report of expenditure	1995-1996
34	2	Financial Statements and Audits. KEH Accounting Services	1992-1997
34	3	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP - Monthly balance sheets	1988
34	4	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP - Monthly balance sheets	1989
34	5	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP - Semi annual financial statements	1996
34	6	Financial Statements and Audits. Review of WCIP finances and audit notes	1989
34	7	Financial Statements and Audits. Notes and other materials re review of WCIP finances	1990
34	8	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP - Financial balance sheets and related correspondence and notes	1995-1997
34	9	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP financial statements and related correspondence	1987-1990
34	10	Financial Statements and Audits. WCIP financial statements and related correspondence	1991-1996
34	11	WCIP - Plan of Action	1994-1995
34	12	WCIP - Plan of Action	1995-1996
34	13	WCIP Interim Report - April 92-November 1993	1992-1993
34	14	WCIP Interim Report and Plan of Action - April-September (English)	1994
34	15	WCIP Interim Report and Plan of Action - April-September (Spanish)	1994

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	01
Container	File	File Title	Date
35	1	WCIP Interim Report - October 1994- January 1995	1994-1995
35	2	WCIP Final Report - 1990-1991	1990-1991
35	3	WCIP Final Report - 1991-1992	1991-1992
35	4	WCIP Final Report - 1992-1993	1992-1993
35	5	WCIP Final Report - 1994-1995	1994-1995
35	6	WCIP Financial Forms - Examples	n.d.
		CORRESPONDENCE	
35	7	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1992-1993	1992-1993
35	8	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1994	1994
35	9	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1995 (1/2)	1995
35	10	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1995 (2/2)	1995
36	1	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1996	1996
36	2	WCIP - Strategic correspondence 1997	1997
36	3	E-mails 1996-1997	1996-1997
36	4	Correspondence - Secretariat 1987-1988	1987-1988
36	5	Correspondence - Secretariat 1989	1989
36	6	Correspondence - Secretariat 1990-1991	1990-1991
36	7	Individual Files. Belanger, Lance - Correspondence	1994
36	8	Castelo, Monica	1995-1996
36	9	Chemnitz, Anja	1994-1996
36	10	de Clerk, Louis	1995
36	11	Dunn, Wayne	1996
36	12	Gagan, Tim	1990-1991

Container	File	File Title	Date
36	13	Kroll, Dana	1995
36	14	Moore, Fauzya, A.	1996
36	15	Johnson, Carlos	1989-1992
36	16	Obomsawin, Raymond	1986-1986
36	17	Rodriguez, Rene	1986
36	18	Roy, Mark	1986-1987
36	19	General Correspondence - Requests for information	1994-1995
36	20	Correspondence - General	1986-1995
37	1	Correspondence - General (card received) MAJOR SUBJECTS OF CONCERN OR INTEREST TO INDIGENOUS PEOPLES	1987 -1992
37	2	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 500 Years - Guidelines for activities beyond 1992	1992
37	3	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 500 years - WCIP position papers and related material	1989-1992
37	4	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 500 Anos de Resistencia /500 years of Resistence. Primer Encuentro continental de Pueblos Indios 17-21 July 1990 - Quito, Ecuador - First Continental Encounter of Indian Peoples. Ensuing Declaration of Quito and Resolutions plus specific commitments to positions viz, Territory and Natural Resources; Self Determination; Indigenous Legislation; Culture, Religion and Education; Indigenous Women; Communication and Coordination; and Position of Indigenous on 500 years celebrations, as a Plan of Alliance and Action. Additionally regional declarations and resolutions of previous held General Assembly meetings of the 500 Committee and of Latin American Indigenous peoples' representative organizations - Newspaper clippings and articles.	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
37	5	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 500 year project - Workshop, evaluation and analysis of programs and projects of	1990
		the WCIP and of Indian organizations in the Southern cone of South America.	
37	6	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 11 (2 nd) Encuentro Continental 500 Anos de Resistencia Indigena Popular - Quatemala - 7-12 October 1991 - 2 nd Continental gather - 500 years of Indigenous resistence	1991
37	7	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. III (3 rd) Encuentro Continental de Resistencia Indigena, Negra y Popular - Third Encounter - 12 October 1992 - Managua, Nicaragua - Declaration of Managua as an International Document Regional Declarations, Campaign program and analysis and evaluation of its effectiveness - Plan of action, brochures, poster and related materials	1992
37	8	Indigenous Peoples' and Thematics. 111(3 rd) Asamblea Nacional del Comite 500 Anos de Resistencia Indigena - National Assembly of the Committee of 500 years of Indigenous Resistence - Riobamba, Quito - 25-26 January 1993 - Final synthesis document and covering letter	1993
37	9	Comparative Law and Justice and Indigenous Peoples. Proposal from Instituto Latinoamerica de Servicios Legales Alternativos (ILSA) - Workshop on Comparative law - Memorandum of Agreement of Intent between WCIP and ILSA, initial study document on subject of proposed workshop	1988-1990
37	10	Comparative Law and Justice and Indigenous Peoples. ILSA - Financial - Correspondence, receipts payments	1989-1990
37	11	Comparative Law and Indigenous Peoples Workshop - Coordinated by WCIP, the Institute for Alternative Legal Services in Latin America (ILSA) and Comparative Aboriginal Law and Justice Centre (CALJC) - Quito, Ecuador - 16-18 May 1990 - Correspondence, participant invitations, agenda and related material	1990
37	12	Comparative Law and Indigenous Peoples Workshop - Quito - 16-19 May 1990 - Studies, research material, workshop conclusions and related correspondence	1989-1990
37	13	Comparative Law and Justice and Indigenous Peoples. WCIP Report on the Outcomes of the Comparative Law Workshop - Quito - May 1990	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
37	14	Economic Self-reliance. Seminario International de Organizaciones de Autogestion Economica Indigena / International Seminar of Indigenous Organizations on Economic Self-Reliance - 21-24 September, 1992 - Totonicapan - Invitations, participants and related materials (Collaboration of WCIP and Guatemala CDRO)	1992
37	15	Economic Self-reliance. International Seminar of Indigenous Organizations on Economic Self Reliance - 21-24 September 1992 - Guatemala - Seminar program and agenda, position papers and studies, resolutions, recommendations, reports and related materials	1992
37	16	Biodiversity and Bioethics. UNESCO Report on Humans and the Biosphere	1991
37	17	Biodiversity and Bioethics. Human Genome project - Studies submitted to UNESCO Bioethics Committee (IBC), submission by FAO concerning effects on agriculture and by RAFI on impact to Indigenous peoples (Studies and reports included and other related material. Newest correspondence indicates issue current as it concerns meeting of UNESCO's International Bioethics Committee (IBC), France 3-4 October 1996 on 'Bioethics and women'. Code of Environmental Ethics, by Ken Towle)	1993
38	1	Biodiversity and Bioethics. Projecto Vampiro / Vampire Project - Theft of genetic material from "endangered" Indigenous peoples' by USA biotech interests - RAFI report, correspondence and related materials	1991-1994
38	2	Biodiversity and Indigenous Peoples - Indigenous Workshop on Developing a Framework for the Protection of Knowledge and Practices of Indigenous Communities - Recommendations for Implementing Article 8j of the Conventions on Biological Diversity. Overview of history and development of agenda Forests, Indigenous peoples and Local Communities, Draft Covenant of the International Society for Ethnobiology (ISE) Guidelines for researches protecting indigenous peoples intellectual property rights, and copy of the Biodiversity Conventions. Copy of a paper presented at a later conference by the Vice President of WCIP 'Nature against Culture, Culture against Nature' has been included as topic relates	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
38	3	Biodiversity and Bioethics. Canadian Biodiversity Strategy - A response to the Convention on Biological Diversity (Report	1995
38	4	published 1995) Biodiversity and Bioethics. COP3 of the Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD) - Buenos Aires - 4-15 November 1996 - Report of the International Indigenous Forum - Indigenous peoples final resolution on Article 8j - Correspondence related documentation and materials	1996
38	5	Indigenous Women. Asociacion Indigena de Costa Rica / Indigenous Association of Costa Rica - Proposal for Indigenous women's gathering 1987 - Report of II (2 nd) National Indigenous Womens' Workshop, held 25 August, 1988, Costa Rica - Correspondence and related materials	1987-1988
38	6	Indigenous Women. Central American Indigenous Women's Seminar Workshop (regional event) - Mexico - 29 March -1 April 1990 - Final synthesis report document (original in Spanish, translation in English)	1990
38	7	Indigenous Women. International Seminar of Indigenous Women - Rio de Janeiro, Brazil - 23-24 May 1992 - Presentation by Vice President WCIP, report conclusions and recommendations emanating from Rio and Women (in Spanish and English), study of situation of indigenous women, related correspondence and material	1990 -1992
38	8	Indigenous Women. WCIP Report of the International Seminar of Indigenous Women - Rio de Janeiro, Brazil - 23-24 May 1992	1992
38	9	Indigenous Women. International Seminar, Indigenous Rights and the Role of Indigenous Women in the Americas - Ottawa - 29 June 1993	1992-1994
38	10	Indigenous Women. International Conference of Indigenous Women - Quetzaltenango, Guatemala - 6-10 December 1993 - Final report, notes from meeting, participants listed, Conference Thematics: Women Development and Environment; Identity - papers and presentation on these subjects, breakout meeting notes and minutes, report and conclusions from the First International Conference of Indigenous Women	1993
38	11	Indigenous Women. International Conference of Indigenous Women - Guatemala - 6-10 December 1993 - Notes on meetings, themes discussed, list of expenses	1993-1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
38	12	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Indigenous Women's Commission - Correspondence detailing establishment of Commission and those appointed, reports and declarations from various women's gatherings and conferences globally, position papers and related material on various meetings leading up to 1-3 December conference held in conjunction with WCIP 7 th General Assembly, 6-10 December 1993, Guatemala - General correspondence, position papers, reports and related material	1990-1993
38	13	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Indigenous Women's Commission - Documents and reports, including one on OAS position, position papers, and related materials	1993
38	14	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Indigenous Women's Commission - Correspondence, position papers, reports and related materials	1993
38	15	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Indigenous Women's Commission - Planning for a seminar on Human Rights for Women in Canada, participants to be nominated by the 5 national organizations (NWAC, MNC, NCC, ITC and AFN) - Tentative program and agenda, and letter detailing event postponed due to insufficient funds	1993
38	16	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Indigenous Women's Commission - Correspondence, papers and related materials	1993
38	17	Indigenous Women. Women's Conferences - Key documents 1992-1995	1992-1995
39	1	Indigenous Women. WCIP's Womens Network - IVth World Womens Conference - 'Action for Equality, Development and Peace' - 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela	1995
39	2	Indigenous Women. ORMI - Organizacion Regional de La Mujer Andina. Andean Women's Regional Organization. II (2 nd) Regional Encounter of Andean Women entitled 'On the Road to the Fourth World Conference' held 6-8 May, Arequipa, Peru 1995 - Correspondence reports, related materials, clippings and photographs	1995

Container	File	File Title	Date
39	3	Indigenous Women. Beijing Declaration of Indigenous Women. Plus Declaration de Mujeres Indigenas de America Latina - Declaration of Indigenous Women of Latin America, NGO Forum, United Nations Forth World Conference on Women 30 August -8 September 1995, Huairou, Beijing (English and Spanish Versions)	1995
39	4	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. WHO and PAHO Conference: Gifts of Health, Indigenous Peoples and Health Workshop - Villa Maria, Winnipeg - 13-18 April 1993 - World Health Organizations' report entitled 'Gifts of Health, Global Initiatives for Traditional Systems (GIFTS) of Health - Correspondence and related material.	1992-1993
39	5	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. WHO and PAHO, GIFTS of Health Conference - Villa Maria, Winnipeg - 13-18 April 1993 - Delegates kit containing working documents, Summary of Proceedings document (Eng and Sp. Version) and copy of a paper presented at the event	1993
39	6	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. WHO and PAHO, GIFTS of Health Conference - Villa Maria, Winnipeg - 13-18 April 1993	1993
39	7	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. International Workshop on Traditional Health Systems and Public Policy - RC Proposal - Ottawa - March 2-4 1994 - Correspondence, tentative agenda and participants list	1994
39	8	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Latin American and Caribbean Regional Workshop on GIFTS of Health - 12-15 September 1994 - Caracas, Venezuela - Correspondence, transcript of discussion, presentation by WCIP Vice President, and related materials	1994
39	9	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Asian Symposium - 14-17 March 1995 - Correspondence with participants and related materials	1995
39	10	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Asian Symposium - 14-17 March 1995	1994-1995
39	11	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Latin American Region Conference general correspondence pertaining to initiative	1993-1996

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas	K9.
Container	File		Date
40	1	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Latin American Regional Conference - General correspondence 1993-1996	1993-1996
40	2	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Conference Program and Abstracts - Traditional Health Systems and Policy - St. Anne's College, University of Oxford - 6-9 September 1995	1995
40	3	Gifts of Health - Global Initiative For Traditional Systems of Health. Symposium on Indigenous Peoples and Health - Buenos Aires, Argentina - 18-20 April 1996 - National Academy of Medicine - Papers and related material including case study entitled 'The Law and Politics of Health for Indigenous Communities in Argentina'	1996
40	4	Indigenous Peace Initiative. Rigoberta Menchu, Nobel Peace Prize recipient as United Nations Goodwill Ambassador for the International Year of Indigenous Peoples 1993	1994-1995
40	5	Traditional Knowledge - A Paper Entitled 'Code of Environmental Ethics and Conduct' by Ken Towle (Forwarded to WCIP by Canadian Environmental Network)	1993
40	6	Biobio. Multiple Dam Project, Chile - Hydrological project supported by World Bank. resulting in loss of territory, and resettlement, devastation of indigenous culture/ecosystems and the elimination of their knowledge	1993
40	7	Traditional Knowledge - Meeting with CIDA vis Proposal entitled 'Indigenous Peoples and Effectiveness of Environmental Assessment - 31 January 1995	1995
40	8	Traditional Knowledge - Centre for Traditional Knowledge and WCIP, Formal Proposal Document: 'Indigenous Peoples and the Effectiveness of Environmental Assessment. An International Program for Consultation and Participation' - March 1995	1995
40	9	Traditional Knowledge - International Association for Impact Assessment (IAIA) Conference - 26-30 June 1995 - Durban, South Africa - Theme 'Indigenous Peoples and the Effectiveness of Environmental Assessment' - Key documents, reports, studies and papers expressing importance of Indigenous knowledge in agriculture, environmental planning and eco-systems management	1995

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas		65
Container	File	File Title	Date	
40	10	Traditional Knowledge - CIDA Traditional Knowledge Project - Correspondence and support	1995	
40	11	Traditional Environmental Knowledge(TEK) - CIDA Project Agreement and support - October 1995 - Correspondence and related material	1995	
40	12	TEK - Circumpolar Conference 'Co-management of Natural Resources and Environmental Impact Assessment - Inuvik, NWT - 20-24 November 1995 - Conference materials, list of participants, study on the risks to Lake Sturgeon in the vicinity of the Pas, Manitoba, University of Ottawa researchers, article on 'genetic colonialism' theft of genetic material by US company patent of India's indigenous 'neem' tree	1995	
40	13	TEK - Inuvik Conference follow-up meeting with Environment Canada - 4 December 1995	1995	
40	14	TEK - Follow up meeting with CIDA on TEK Project as a whole - 5 December 1995 - Relevant material including CIDA document entitled: 'Incorporating Traditional Ecological Knowledge into CIDA's Project Cycle' - 28 April 1995	1995	
40	15	TEK - Focus Group meeting and material	1995-1996	
40	16	TEK - 1 st International Congress on Alternative and Complimentary Medicine - 22-25 May 1995 - Arlington, Virginia - BioConference International Inc - Invitation and related material	1995	
40	17	TEK - III National and Interamerican Gathering on Medicinal Plants and Biodiversity - Rosario, Argentina - 12-15 September 1996 - Correspondence and related material	1996	
40	18	TEK - Centre for Traditional Knowledge (CTK) and WCIP Agreement - September 1996 - Contribution Agreement with CIDA for development of a 'Guideline on the Participation of Indigenous Peoples and their Knowledge in Environmental Assessment and Development Planning'	1996	
40	19	TEK- Draft Report by CTK 'Guidelines on the Participation of Indigenous Peoples and their knowledge in Environmental Assessment and Development Planning,' November 1996.	1996	
40	20	Water. Indigenous Peoples and Water Resources Development Project - Montreal - 13-15 April 1994 - Funding Proposal for Conference on this theme, invitations and participants lists and travel itineraries	1994	

Container	File	File Title	Date
40	21	Water. Indigenous Peoples and Water Resources Development Project - CIDA Project agreement (signed), Conference report, Case study 'Proyecto Pangue: Analisis critico y Alternativas' by Groupo de Accion por el Biobio (GABB), 1992 Chile - General conference materials, brochures and clipping, including paper on the 'Impact of exploration and exploitation of mining and hydroelectricity on the indigenous region of Talamanca' Costa Rica. Conference Kit also includes relevant UN documents and document from Government of Quebec's Ministere du Conseil executif, entitled: 'Autonomie Gouvernementale Autochtone et Control des Richesses Naturelles' 'Pour un Avenir a base de Dignite et de Concertation.' 13 April 1994	1992-1994
41	1	Water. Indigenous Peoples and the Value of Water. A report by the Groupe Consensus, la societe Makivik, and UQNC, l'Union quebecoise pour la conservation de la nature, - 13,14, et 15 avril 1994, Montreal	1994
41	2	Water. Traditional Water Management Systems, (TWM systems) - Proposal for capacitation program of TWM systems - Montreal	1995
41	3	Language and Culture. World Conference on Linguistic Rights, (PEN Club International, CIEMEN, and UNESCO) - 6-8 June 1996 - Barcelona, Spain - WCIP position paper and presentation, copy of the 'Universal Declaration on Linguistic Rights' elaborated in Barcelona November 1995, correspondence, participants lists, and program	1996
		UNITED NATIONS AND WORLD COMMUNITY	
41	4	United Nations General Information from Department of Public Information	1994-1995
41	5	UN Working Group - Voluntary Fund - Correspondence and related material	1987-1996

Container	File	File Title	Date
41	6	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Prof. Douglas Sanders, Faculty of Law, University of British Columbia, paper on the UN'S WGIP. Study included, along with correspondence and related materials. Advice of UN Seminar on 'Effects of Racism on Racial Discrimination on the Social and Economic Relations between Indigenous Peoples and the State, held Geneva 16-20 January 1989	1988
41	7	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Commission on Human Rights, Subcommission on Prevention of Discrimination and Protection of Minorities, WGIP Eighth (8 th) and Ninth (9 th) Sessions - Relevant UN documents, submission from Australia's Central and Northern Lands Council and response of Hon. Mr. Robert Tickner, Australian Minister for Aboriginal Affairs and submission documents from Chile, Argentina and Peru	1990-1991
41	8	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 9 th Session - WCIP presentation document	1991
41	9	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Provisional list of participants	1991
41	10	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 10 th Session - Relevant UN documents and reports, and copy of Canadian government's proposed resolution on International Year of Indigenous Peoples	1992
41	11	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Copy of R.S, Mosquito's intervention, newspaper articles on AFN's Special Assembly, and report to the Working Group on Human Rights of Indigenous Women of the Andes Region of Peru by ORMI	1992
41	12	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Analysis and presentation	1992

Container	File	File Title	Date
41	13	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Human Rights Consultation with Canadian External Affairs - January 1993 - Documents of International Human Rights Network, Native Council of Canada, Assembly of	1993
		First Nations, Copy of UN WG's Chairperson/Rapporteur Mrs. Eric-Daes' statement to UN General Assembly on the Opening of the International Year of Indigenous People, New York, 10 December 1992, clippings and copy of Oren Lyons Speech and that of many other Indigenous to mark event, plus official Canadian Government Report: 'CONSULTATIONS' between the Aboriginal Organizations of Canada and External Affairs and International Trade Canada, January 15, 1993	
41	14	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 11 th Session - Relevant UN documents, Statement of Kathryn Skipper, Observer delegation of the USA, and material from Peru and attendance of delegate	1993
41	15	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Fergus MacKay's Study 'The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations and the Draft Universal Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples'	1993
41	16	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Presentation and report	1993
41	17	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Intervention by Pacific Asia Council of Indigenous Peoples on Agenda Item 4 - 20 July 1993	1993
41	18	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Conclusions and recommendations	1993
41	19	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. ECOSOC documents including report on 11 th Session	1993
41	20	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Copy of WCIP report on World Conference on Human Rights - 10-25 June 1993 - Vienna	1993
41	21	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Analysis and Briefing paper on anticipated 12 th Session dealing with Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights and its promotion to a higher organ of the United Nations - Additional correspondence and Draft Declaration materials	1993

-		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
42	1	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Canada's statement to the Working Group	1993
42	2	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Revision of Draft Declaration on Indigenous Peoples Rights, Relevant UN documents and draft versions	1994
42	3	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Draft Declaration as agreed upon by the members of the Working Group at the Eleventh Session	1993-1994
42	4	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. Commission on Human Rights, technical review of United Nations draft declaration on the rights of indigenous peoples, versions clearing the way for its acceptance into international law, and versions of a second document introducing the Declaration into the UN System	1993-1994
42	5	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 12 th Session - Position of the Australian Government, Statement by the Hon. Robert Tickner, Minster for Aboriginal Affairs, Australia	1994
42	6	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 13 th Session - UN Document - Report of 13 th Session held August 1994, Report by Chairperson Mrs. Erica Daes to 14 th Session 24-25 July 1995	1995
42	7	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 14 th Session - 29 July- 2 August - WCIP Presidents Intervention	1996
42	8	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 14 th Session - Interventions and presentations by number of delegates from around the world on various agenda items and Resolution	1996
42	9	The United Nations Working Group on Indigenous Populations WGIP. 15 th Session - WCIP presentation and report on event, plus UN Documents and Resolutions, establishment of working group, protection of heritage of indigenous peoples, protection of minorities resolutions, and document calling for the 'Consideration of a Permanent Forum for Indigenous Peoples,' Copenhagen - June 1995	1997

Container File File Title Date

42	10	International Labour Organisation's (ILO) Convention 107 and Revised Convention 169. Original Documentation, Submission from Santeioi Maoaiomi Mikmaoei, and Report of the Expert meeting on the Revision of the Indigenous and Tribal Populations Convention, 1957 (No. 107)	1986
42	11	ILO - Correspondence, submission, booklet on partial revision of Convention ILO Questionnaire to Indigenous organisations, and resolutions of indigenous peoples	1987
42	12	ILO - 75 th Session - Documents and testimonial - June	1988
42	13	ILO - WCIP Report and Presentation to 75th Session - June	1988
42	14	ILO - Correspondence	1988
42	15	ILO - WCIP Speeches - June and August and Analysis Document - June-December	1988
42	16	ILO - Correspondence - 76 th Session	1989
42	17	ILO - 76 th Session - WCIP Position Paper and documents	1989
42	18	ILO - 77 th Session - Correspondence	1990
42	19	ILO - Project Document for Regional Consultations - February 1989	1989
42	20	ILO - General correspondence advising of Regional Consultations	1989
42	21	ILO - Correspondence, flight itineraries and delegates to Regional Meeting - Quito, Ecuador	1989
42	22	ILO - WCIP Regional Workshop - Quito, Ecuador - 24-29 April 1989	1989
42	23	ILO - WCIP Regional Workshop - Costa Rica - 5-6 May 1989	1989
42	24	ILO - WCIP Regional Workshop - San Salvador - 11-12 May 1989	1989
42	25	ILO - 76 th Session - WCIP Report on Consultations: Ecuador and Central American - Master and first draft document	1989

Container	File	File Title	Date
43	1	ILO - WCIP Consultations April/May in Ecuador and Central America Documents supportive of WCIP report, community materials and feedback	1989
43	2	ILO - 76 th Session - June 1989 - WCIP Final Report and Position	1989
43	3	ILO - 2 nd Revision of ILO107 and Analysis	1989
43	4	ILO - 1990 - Resolutions adopted at 76 th Session and Analysis document 1990	1990
43	5	ILO - Study and Analysis document 1991	1991
43	6	ILO169 - Revised Convention	
43	7	ILO169 - WCIP Consultations and Resolutions - Guatemala	1991-1993
43	8	ILO 169 - The Guatemala Declaration of Indigenous and Tribal peoples on ILO Convention 169	1992
43	9	ILO169 - WCIP Regional Workshop - El Salvador - 12-13 February 1992	1992
43	10	Indigenous Fund - Fondo Indigena (IF) - Report and Preliminary Proposal Summary of Ist Ibero-American Summit - 17-18 July, 1991 - Guadalajara, Mexico	1991
43	11	(IF) - Preliminary Document from First (1st) Technical Meeting - La Paz, Bolivia - September 1991 - Proyecto Preliminar para la creacion del fondo regional para el desarrollo de los pueblos y communidades indigenas./Proposal for the Creation of an Indigenous Regional Fund for the Development of the Peoples and indigenous communities - Bolivian Government, Inter-American Development Bank, International Agricultural Development fund, UNDP and ILO	1991
43	12	(IF) - 2 nd Technical Meeting - 9 December 1991 - Washington	1991
43	13	(IF) - Report of the 2^{nd} Technical Meeting - December - Washington	1991
43	14	(IF) - 3 rd Technical Meeting - 9-11 April 1992 - La Paz ,Bolivia	1992
43	15	(IF) - Report of the 3 rd Technical Meeting - April - La Paz	1992
43	16	(IF) - 2 nd Ibero-American Summit - July 1992	1992
43	17	(IF) - Signed Accord Establishing Indigenous Fund - 23-24 July 1992 - Madrid, Spain	1992

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	riic	THE THE	Date
43	18	(IF) - Communique on signing of Accord in Madrid	1992
44	1	(IF) - Documents establishing Fund	1992
44	2	(IF) - Report on International Governmental Meeting - 25 September 1992 - Washington	1992
44	3	(IF) - Inter-American Development Bank - Materials on the establishment of fund - September - Washington	1992
44	4	(IF) - Ist meeting of the Internal Committee for the Regional Fund - Funds Tri-annual Work Plan for 1993-1995 from meeting 28 April 1993 - Mexico City (Also copies of documents establishing Indigenous Fund for the Development of the Indigenous peoples of Latin America and the Caribbean)	1993
44	5	World Bank Policy on Indigenous Peoples and Revision of its Operational Directives. World Banks' New Policy on Indigenous Peoples and change in economic strategies of the Bank - Banks report and study by Shelton Davis, additional studies and papers on NGO and Institutional Strategic Planning	1982-1991
44	6	World Bank - 2 nd Inter-Institutional Workshop on Indigenous Peoples and Development in Latin America - 23 September 1993 - Meetings agenda, list of Bank Financed Projects within Potential NGO involvement, Cooperation between NGO/WB report, WB report of Poverty Reduction and Operational Directive, Report by International Finance Corporation and Environmental Assessment Summary on Hydroelectric project Chile	1993
44	7	World Bank - Progress Report on Cooperation between World Bank and NGO's 1994; Summary of WB processes to revise Operational Directive 4.20 on Indigenous Peoples; Communication detailing World Banks New Disclosure and Information Guidelines making information available to public; and report on liquified natural gas plant being built Bonny Island, Nigeria and documentation from Local indigenous peoples and other INGO's	1995
44	8	United Nations Conference on Environment and Development, the (UNCED), also known as the Earth Summit. Maurice Strong - Secretary-General of the Conference, Plenary Statement - 2 April 1991 - Geneva, Switzerland	1991

Container	File	File Title	Date
44	9	UNCED - Canada - Materials and documents of Preparatory Committee for NGO's and of Government	1991-1992
44	10	UNCED - CONGO Planning Committee materials	1990-1991
44	11	Indigenous Peoples World Conference on Territory, Environment and Development - The Kari-Oca, Rio De Janeiro - 25-30 May 1992 (Event was the first such Indigenous world gathering, held just prior to the UNCED as an Indigenous preparatory meeting)	1992
44	12	Kari-Oca - UNCED - Kunming Action Plan, emanating from 2 nd International Congress of Ethnobiology - October 1990 - Declaration of Belem	1992
44	13	UNCED - Documents from 1 st Preparatory Conference - 18 March -5 April 1991 - Thematics, Environment Education and Awareness, Global Aspects of Marine Pollution, Land Resources Protect and Manage	1991
44	14	UNCED - Rio de Janeiro - 3-14 June 1992 - General materials, accreditation, brochures	1992
44	15	UNCED - UN Report of the UNCED Vol 1	1992
44	16	UNCED - UN Report of the UNCED Vol 2	1992
44	17	UNCED - UN Report of the UNCED Vol 3	1992
44	18	Pan American Health Organization (PAHO). Correspondence - April -November 1992	1992
44	19	PAHO - Directing Council of the Executive Committee document on 'Health of Indigenous Peoples, Provisional Agenda Item 8 - Washington, DC - 8-10 April 1992	1992
44	20	PAHO - Tentative agenda, Planning Committee Indigenous Peoples and Health Workshop - July 30-31 1992 - Washington	1992
44	21	PAHO - Washington meetings - List of participants and contact details	1992
44	22	PAHO - Washington Workshop materials - July 1992	1992
44	23	PAHO - Planning Committee for 1993 Indigenous peoples and Health Workshop - 13-17 April 1993 - Winnipeg, Manitoba	1993

Container	File	File Title	Date
45	1	PAHO - Summary of Planning Meeting on Indigenous Peoples and Health Workshop	1993
45	2	PAHO - Position paper and proposals by Indigenous peoples	1992- 1993
45	3	PAHO - Provisional Agenda Items 4.12 and 5.12 and resolutions	
45	4	PAHO Final report 1992	1992
45	5	PAHO - Correspondence and reports	1993-1996
45	6	Human Rights. Documents and reports - General information, correspondence and brochures	1991, 1993
45	7	Human Rights Consultative Group(HRCG) - Guatemala	1992
45	8	HRCG - Guatemala	1993
45	9	HRCG - Peru - May	1994
45	10	HRCG - Guatemala - June	1994
45	11	HRCG - Peru - September	1994
45	12	HRCG - Guatemala - September	1994
45	13	HRCG - Guatemala and Peru	1994-1995
45	14	UN Centre for Human Rights	1987
45	15	WCIP - Working Group on Human Rights	1987
45	16	UN Centre for Human Rights (CHR) - correspondence	1989-1996
45	17	UN World Conference on Human Rights(WCHR) - Preparatory meeting - December 1992 - Correspondence, fact sheets, documents and general information	1992
46	1	World Conference on Human Rights (WCHR) Regional Preparatory Conference - Costa Rica - 18-22 January 1993 - Program	1993
46	2	WCHR Regional Preparatory Conference - Costa Rica - 18-22 January - Inuit Circumpolar Conference and Inuit Tapirisat of Canada (ITC) Statement	1993
46	3	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Delegates, travel and registration	1993

~		Consejo viundiai des i debios indigenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
46	4	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Draft program of activities for the International Year of Indigenous Peoples	1993
46	5	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Provisional agenda	1993
46	6	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Declaration and plan of action	1993
46	7	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Canadian Government materials	1993
46	8	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Correspondence and documents	1993
46	9	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Canadian Government Report inclusive of Interventions	1993
46	10	WCHR - Vienna 14-25 June 1993 - WCIP Report	1993
46	11	WCHR - Vienna - 14-25 June 1993 - Information and media	1993
46	12	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence and related material	1991-1993
46	13	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Resolutions 1991	1991
46	14	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Relevant UN Documents ECOSOC	1990-1992
46	15	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - WCIP Guidelines for the International Year and copy of Principals and solemn Oath	1992
46	16	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Opening Ceremony, relevant materials and list of speakers - New York	1992
46	17	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Inaugural speeches - December 1992	1992
46	18	International Year of Indigenous Peoples - Commemorative resolutions, declarations and WCIP report	1993
46	19	United Nations Conference on Human Rights (UNCHR) 1995 Folio 1	1994
46	20	UNCHR 1995 Folio 2	1994
46	21	UNCHR 1995 Folio 3	1994
46	22	UNCHR 1995 Folio 4	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	riic	THE THE	Date
46	23	UNCHR 1995 Folio 5	1994
46	24	UNCHR 1995 Folio 6	1994
46	25	UNCHR 1995 Folio 7	1994
46	26	UNCHR 1995 Folio 8	1994
46	27	UNCHR 1995 Folio 9	1994
47	1	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 1)	1995
47	2	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 2)	1992-1994
47	3	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 3)	1995
47	4	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 4)	1995
47	5	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 5)	1995
47	6	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 6)	1995
47	7	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 7)	1995
47	8	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 8)	1995
47	9	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 9)	1994-1995
47	10	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 10)	1994-1995
47	11	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 11)	1995
47	12	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples (Folio 12)	1994-1995
47	13	Technical meeting on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples	1995

		Consejo Mundial des Pueblos Indigenas		91
Container	File	File Title	Date	
47	14	NGO Committee on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence and other related material	1993	
47	15	NGO Committee on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence and other related material	1994	
47	16	NGO Committee on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence and other related material	1995	
47	17	NGO Committee on the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples - Correspondence and other related material	1996	
47	18	UN Program of Activities for the International Decade of Indigenous Peoples. (File Actually contains a Review of UN Activities for the International Year and is dated 1996)	1996	
47	19	51 st UN Session document laying groundwork for the International Decade of the World's Indigenous Peoples	1993-1995	
47	20	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - General Correspondence	1993-1996	
47	21	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Papers and studies	[1995]	
47	22	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Analysis of Draft Declaration of the WGIP provided to WCIP	1993	
47	23	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Draft Declaration and Annexure as a UN Document UNDOC E/CE.4/SUB2/1992/33, Annex1 (Analysis in English and Spanish)	1992	
47	24	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Suriname	1995	
47	25	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Preliminary agenda and documents for HRIOD Workshop - 27-28 October 1995 - Ottawa	1993	
47	26	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Bursary application	1992	
47	27	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - ' The Rights of Indigenous Peoples Under International Law' - An analysis	1995	

Container	File	File Title	Date
Container	riic	THE THE	Date
47	28	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Cyanide Spill, Guyana Alarm!!, August 1995	1995
47	29	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Report on Cyanide Spill - Omai mine, Guyana	1996
47	30	International Consultative Legal Expert. Fergus MacKay - Manual 'International Law Intergovernmental Organizations and the Rights of Indigenous Peoples'	1996
47	31	United Nations Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. Draft Declaration submitted to the UN	1989
47	32	United Nations Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. UN Sub commission report 1992	1992
48	1	United Nations Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. North American Regional Satellite Meeting on Human Rights	1993
48	2	Inter Sessional Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights Review of the Draft Declaration 1 st Session - 20 Nov -1 December - Grupo de Trabajo de la Comision de Derechos Humanos (Shortened and refered to as the Working Group on the Draft Declaration)	1993
48	3	Working Group on the Draft Declaration (WGDD) - Inter sessional Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights Review of the Draft Declaration 1ST Session - 20 Nov -1 December - Grupo de Trabajo de la Comision de Derechos Humanos (GTCDH)	1994-1995
48	4	WGDD - Inter sessional Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights Review of the Draft Declaration 1ST Session - 20 Nov -1 December - Grupo de Trabajo de la Comision de Derechos Humanos (GTCDH)	1994-1995
48	5	WGDD - Inter sessional Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights Review of the Draft Declaration 1ST Session - 20 Nov -1 December - Grupo de Trabajo de la Comision de Derechos Humanos (GTCDH)	1994-1995
48	6	WGDD - Inter sessional Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights Review of the Draft Declaration 1 st Session - 20 November-1December - Grupo de Trabajo de la Comision de Derechos Humanos (GTCDH)	1995

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos indigenas	03
Container	File	File Title	Date
48	7	UN WGDD - Open ended Inter Sessional Working Groups - Documents and submissions from Indigenous groups	1995
48	8	UN's Draft Declaration and addendums	1995
48	9	World Summit on Social Development (WSSD). NGO Resolutions - 20-22 April 1992 - Santiago, Chile	1992
48	10	WSSD - UN documents	1992
48	11	WSSD - WCIP UN file	1993
48	12	WSSD - Canadian Council on Social Development (CCSD)	1993-1994
48	13	WSSD - Human Development Report (UNDP)	1994
48	14	WSSD - Position papers of Women Caucus and NOVIB	1994
48	15	WSSD - Fact and information sheets and brochures setting out Summits objects and agenda, from WSSD Secretariat	1994
48	16	WSSD - 19 th General Assembly of the Conference of NGO's at ILO, Geneva - 1-3 November 1994 - Reports, synthesis of position, documents and materials relevant to WSSD	1994
48	17	WSSD - Letter of support from Inuit Circumpolar Conference (ICC)	1994
48	18	WSSD - NGO Forum 95 - Copenhagen	1995
48	19	WSSD - Plenary statement and intervention by WCIP - Copenhagen - 1995	1995
48	20	WSSD - Joint Program of Action of ICVA, Switzerland and ICSW - Austria	1995
48	21	Women - Beijing. Women's NGO Forum 1992 - Minutes of the Joint Meeting of the Planning Committees for the UN Conference on Population and Development and the 4 th Conference on Women - 19 October 1992 - Geneva	1992
48	22	Women - Beijing. Preparatory NGO Meeting - 26 May 1993 - Ottawa, Canada - Agenda, program, thematics, correspondence and relevant materials	1993
49	1	Women - Beijing. Planning meeting - Vienna - 17-21 October 1994	1994

Container	File	File Title	Date
49	2	Women - Beijing. Copy of WCIP Vice Presidents Diplomatic correspondence seeking the support of Governments and their representatives, members of the UN, for the inclusion of 'Indigenous Women' and their thematic within the Beijing Conference of Women	1994
49	3	Women - Beijing. UN Prepcom N.Y. on the Status of Women - 15 March -4 April 1995	1995
49	4	Women - Beijing. WCIP discussion paper for N.Y. Prepcom	1995
49	5	Women - Beijing. Report on UN Prepcom on Status of Women, NY forwarded to WCIP	1995
49	6	Women - Beijing. ECOSOC Doc and NGO Amendments - N.Y Prepcom	1995
49	7	Women - Beijing. Background papers from NY Prepcom	1995
49	8	Women - Beijing. Platform document with hand notes of WCIP Executive - N.Y. Prepcom	1995
49	9	Women - Beijing. Fact sheet - N.Y. Prepcom 1995	1995
49	10	Women - Beijing. UN invitation to attend WSSD, and list of names from WCIP and other UN Documents on status of women, economically, socially and culturally	1995
49	11	Women - Beijing. Danish Government and WCIP Funding Agreement - 3 May 1995	1995
49	12	Women - Beijing. Red de las Mujeres Indigenas del C.M.P.I., WCIP's Indigenous Women's Network - Meeting - Maracaibo, Venezuela - 20-22, June 1995 - Provisional agenda	1995
49	13	Women - Beijing. Indigenous Womens Network of the WCIP - Meeting, 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela - Position papers, and participant list	1995
49	14	Women - Beijing. Indigenous Womens Network of the WCIP - Meeting - 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela Media Invites	1995
49	15	Women - Beijing. Indigenous Womens Network of the WCIP - Meeting - 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela - Discussion papers and concerns	1995
49	16	Women - Beijing. Indigenous Womens Network of the WCIP - Meeting - 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela - Delegates participation, correspondence and itineraries	1993, 1995

		Consejo Mundiai des 1 debios margenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
49	17	Women - Beijing. Indigenous Womens Network of the WCIP - Meeting - 20-22 June 1995 - Maracaibo, Venezuela - Correspondence and support for womens programs	1995
49	18	Women - Beijing. 4-15 September 1995 - Invitation, correspondence, registration and brochures from various Womens NGO's	1995
49	19	Women - Beijing. 4-15 September 1995 - Beijing Declaration of Indigenous Women	1995
49	20	Women - Beijing - 4-15 September 1995 - Declaration of Indigenous Women of Latin America, and report from the Ist Workshop of Indigenous Women, Lima, Peru entitled 'Para que nuesta VOZ se Escuche'/ 'So our voice is Heard', 1994	1995
49	21	Women - Beijing - 4-15 September 1995 - Asia Indigenous Women Network, Roundtable meeting, Caucus discussions and Indigenous concerns	1995
49	22	Women - Beijing. IV Womens Conference Beijing - Related material and correspondence	1995
49	23	UN Permanent Forum for Indigenous Peoples. Copenhagen Workshop - 26-28 June 1995 - Correspondence, ECOSOC document on 'Consideration of a Permanent Forum for Indigenous Peoples'	1995
49	24	United Nations Development Program (UNDP). Agency brochures and printed material on their Indigenous program and guidelines, and the Global Environment Fund (GEF)	1994
49	25	UNDP - Scandinavian Sample of Funding Agreement	[1994]
49	26	UNDP - Invitation to Roundtable on Indigenous Partnership, Trade and Development - 7 December 1994 - New York, N.Y	1994
49	27	UNDP - WCIP proposal and outline for the development of a Biodiversity and Indigenous Peoples Development Facility (Forwarded to GEF)	1995-1996
49	28	UNDP - Bureau of Program Policy and Evaluation for Latin America and the Caribbean, Copy of Article 'United Nations Development and Indigenous People', list of UNDP Field Officers and country Res Reps	1995

Container	File	File Title	Date
49	29	UNDP/Regional Bureau for Latin America and the Caribbean (RBLAC) - Meeting on Indigenous Peoples Development Initiative - May 1995 - Relevant background studies and UN reports; UNEP Report on the 1 st Conference of the Parties (COP1) to the Convention on Biological Diversity, Feb 1995; copy of Chapter 10 Assessment of Agenda 21 'Integrated Approach to the Planning and Management of Land Resources' Nigel Richardson; and UN Brochures on same topic Chapter 10 as a progress report of FAO; and a copy of Draft Proposal for a program on Indigenous peoples and Environmental Assessment	1995
49	30	UNDP/RBLAC - Correspondence outlining commitment to Latin American and Caribbean Indigenous Initiative - Correspondence from Apikan Indigenous Network, Ottawa, to UNDP	1995
50	1	Related United Nations Agenda . Correspondence and documents from 80's and 90's initially establishing WCIP with UN	1980-1990
50	2	Related United Nations Agenda . ECOSOC - Accreditation of WCIP Representative	1988,1992, 1994-1996
50	3	Related United Nations Agenda . Department of Public Information (DPI) - Press releases, advise to NGO's, brochures and other materials	1988-1989
50	4	Related United Nations Agenda . Department of Public Information - Press releases, advise to NGO's, brochures and other materials	1990-1991
50	5	Related United Nations Agenda . Department of Public Information - Press releases, advise to NGO's, brochures and other materials	1990-1997
50	6	Related United Nations Agenda . Centre for Human Rights - Correspondence concerning Human Rights of Indian populations in South America, initial UN materials on Human Rights, and discussions centred on UN Resolutions	1988
50	7	Related United Nations Agenda . UN Human Rights Commission, Sub commission on Racism and Racial Discriminations - Indigenous Doc. HR/GENEVA/1989/SEM.1/BP.1. on the 'Effects of Racism and Racial Discrimination on Social and Economic Relations Between Indigenous Peoples and the State', presented 16-20 January 1989, Geneva	1988

Container	File	File Title	Date
50	8	Related United Nations Agenda . Centre for HR Correspondence, materials and other UN documents relevant to issues and thematics raised by indigenous peoples: Traditional practises effecting health of women and children; imprisonment, detainment and disappearance; studies on treaties, agreements and constructive arrangements; racism, racial discrimination and apartheid; militarism and economic aid; exodus and resettlement; self determination and granting of independence to colonial peoples; guarantee of human rights; popular participation in development and the right to development; and the economic, social and cultural rights contained within the human rights declaration	1989
50	9	Related United Nations Agenda . CHR - Additional studies and material on Indigenous thematics including resolution on 'Possible ways and means of facilitating the peaceful and constructive solution of problems involving minorities' 1990/5 RES/HR/90/35 GE.90-18767 (File also includes General Assembly resolutions establishing both 'International Year of Indigenous Peoples and International Decade of Indigenous Peoples)	1990-1991
50	10	Related United Nations Agenda . CHR - Consultation between representatives of Indigenous Peoples and International Development, Human Rights and Other Agencies (of the UN) - Report - 11 December 1992 in conjunction with ceremonies launching the International Year of the World's Indigenous People - New York, N.Y.	1992
50	11	Related United Nations Agenda . CHR - Resolutions establishing UN Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Peoples; Declaration on Rights of Persons Belonging to National or Ethnic, Religious and Linguistic Minorities, Adopted by GA 18 December 1992; Resolution on the 'Right a fair trial' of the Sub-Commission on the Prevention of Discrimination and Protection of Minorities, August 1993	1993
50	12	Related United Nations Agenda . Centre on Transnational Corporations (CTN) - ECOSOC documentation on information received within the UN' Commission of Human Rights on International Transnationals - E/CN.4/Sub.2/AC.4/1990/6. Plus UN Doc. E/CN.4/Sub.2/AC.4/1990/- 'Investment and Operations on the Lands of Indigenous Peoples, Including lands which are currently in Dispute'- Correspondence seeking support of WCIP from UNTNC on questionnaire to indigenous peoples'	1990

Container	File	File Title	Date
50	13	Related United Nations Agenda . UNESCO - 11 (2 nd) Ibero-American Heads of Government Summit - Guatemala - 26-29 April 1993 - Correspondence	1993
50	14	Related United Nations Agenda . UNESCO - 'Vision Ibero-Americana 2000' - 11 (2 nd) Ibero-American Heads of Government Summit - Guatemala - 26-29 April 1993 - Correspondence, report and documents outlining visions	1993
50	15	Related United Nations Agenda . ICPD - International Conference on Population and Development - 5-13 September 1994 - Cairo, Egypt - NGO Forum and planning committee materials, relevant documentation and resolutions, studies and position papers	1989-1994
50	16	Related United Nations Agenda . Department on Economic and Social Development : Population Division, Questionnaire 1991	1991
50	17	IRelated United Nations Agenda . International Conference on Population and Development - 5-13 September 1994 - Cairo, Egypt - Correspondence, reports, submissions, final documents, and other related materials	1991-1994
51	1	Related United Nations Agenda . ECOSOC - Evaluation of Human Rights Program 1989	1989
51	2	Related United Nations Agenda . High Commission for Refugees - Correspondence 1989	1989
51	3	Related United Nations Agenda . ECOSOC - Report on Discrimination against Indigenous Peoples 1991-1992. E/CN.4/Sub.2/1992/33	1991-1992
51	4	Related United Nations Agenda . International Year of the Family - General materials	1989-1990
51	5	Related United Nations Agenda . International Year of the Family - Commission on Social Development ECOSOC document, Plans and Programmes of Action - Study on situation of Youth, Aging, Disabled and Family, general information, brochures and related materials	1994
51	6	Related United Nations Agenda . Commission on Sustainable Development - Study 'Role and contribution of major groups to Agenda 21 and follow up' and other materials and publications	1995-1996

	T-101	Consejo Mundiai des 1 debios margenas	
Container	File	File Title	Date
51	7	Related United Nations Agenda . Habitat II - UN Conference on Human Settlements - 3-14 June 1996 - Istanbul, Turkey - Publication and information sheets linking, poverty, environment and development	1995 -1996
51	8	Related United Nations Agenda . UNESCO - Federico Mayor, Director General of UNESCO, address in Istanbul - June - Previous address to World Assembly of Cities and Local Collectives (also held in Istanbul), May	1996
51	9	Related United Nations Agenda . United Nations Environment Programme - Publications and magazines on Sustainable Development and related issues and topics	1996
51	10	Related United Nations Agenda . Commission on Human Rights 51st Session - Canada's proposed amendments to the Draft Resolution establishing a Working Group of the Commission on Human Rights (on the Draft Declaration of Indigenous Peoples (WGDD) - copy of address by Canada's Secretary of State	1995-1996
51	11	Related United Nations Agenda . World Food Summit - 13-17 November 1996 - Rome - Correspondence and information	1996
51	12	Related United Nations Agenda . UNFPA United Nations Population Fund - Background material and correspondence on Youth Forum - 25-26 November 1996	1996
51	13	Miscellaneous. UN Documents held in a WCIP File	1989-1994
51	14	ECOSOC	1987-1988
51	15	ILO169 - Conventions	1989
51	16	Agenda 21 Chapter 26 - Adoption of Agreement on Environment and Development	1992
51	17	ECOSOC - Final Report on the WGIP Working Group on Indigenous populations 11 th Session containing agreed upon version of the Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, and annexures and copies of submissions by Indigenous peoples	1993
51	18	UN Treaty Study Report by Miguel Alfonso Martinez, Special Rapporteurs on treaties, agreements and constructive arrangements between Indigenous peoples and States - E/CN/.4/Sub.2/1992/32	1993

		Consejo Mundiai des i debios indigenas	K/J+/
Container	File	File Title	Date
51	19	Panajachel Declaration - Guatemala - 20 February 1992 - International Summit on the Indigenous Peoples programs for the Environment of the World Council of Indigenous Peoples and attended by delegates and Indigenous organizations from 7 countries, local communities, Indigenous parliamentarians of Guatemala, members of Guatemala's government, intergovernmental agencies, NGO's and other persons	1992, 1994- 1995
51	20	Indigenous Permanent Forum - ECOSOC Commission on Human Rights Report - Examination on the establishment of a Permanent Forum of Indigenous Peoples E/CN.4/Sub.2/AC.4/1994/11Add.1	1994
51	21	UN Draft Declaration of Indigenous peoples of the WGDD - Analysis of the document by the WCIP	
51	22	UN - Copy of Internationally brokered agreement signed by Guatemalan Government delegation 'Acuerdo Sobre Identidad y Derechos de los Pueblos Indigenas'/Agreement on the Identity and Rights of Indigenous Peoples'(Signed Mexico 31 March 1995)	1995
		ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES	
51	23	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 24-27 January 1991 - San Jose, Costa Rica - WCIP Report on program 'Process for the Nineties - Basis for a New Relationship between Indigenous peoples and Nation States' - CIDA correspondence and related material	1991
51	24	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 24-27 January 1991 - San Jose, Costa Rica - Conference program, list of participants and draft version of WCIP presentation	1991
51	25	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 24-27 January 1991 - San Jose, Costa Rica - Statement of the United Nations Secretary General.	1991
51	26	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 24-27 January 1991 - San Jose, Costa Rica - Ancillary materials	1991
51	27	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 24-27 January 1991 - San Jose, Costa Rica - WCIP Report for CIDA	1991

Container	File	File Title	Date
51	28	North-South Indigenous Consultation - 4-5 April 1991 - Los Reyes de Acaquilpan, Mexico - WCIP document 'The Nineties: Basis for a New Relationship between Indigenous Peoples and the State', Report on WCIP consultation with Indigenous organizations of Mexico on the Conference of 1992: and Indigenous peoples	1991
51	29	Inter-American Dialogue - Correspondence to International Center for Human Rights and Development, Quebec, on possible cooperation on 'Ethnic Divisions and the consolidation of Democracy in the Americas' to address rights of Indigenous peoples	1993
51	30	Indigenous Peoples of the America Partnership Conference - 27-29 April 1994 - Belize City, Belize - Document of Apikan Indigenous Network - Ottawa	1994
51	31	Trade - Fair Trading Labelling Initiative - ENLACE Guatemala/Guatemala Vivo, Report 7 April 1995 - Review of TransFair International (TFI) Initiative, detailing number of countries and members now associated to labelling and practise (Provides history and overview of initiative. Plus 'Resolution of the Dakota Territory Tribal Chairmen's Council (1996))	1995-1996
51	32	Trade - Indigenous Peoples Conference on Commerce and Development - 22-25 March 1995 - Belize - Conference Report, Conference agenda and program (Paper on 'Indigenous Economic Systems. Apikan Indigenous Network's proposal for scoping mission to organize the Third Indigenous Peoples of the Americas Trade and Development Partnership Conference. Proposed to be held Costa Rica March 1996. Also contains Apikan brief for a Conference on Food Security in Latin America and the Caribbean)	1995
51	33	Trade - Indigenous Trade and Marketing Initiative - Project outline to WCIP dated 4 July 1997 - 'Indigenous Trade and Marketing Initiative' LaDina Consulting, Toronto (Establish indigenous vehicle to promote trade and marketing similar to NAFTA. July 6 document outlines sectors (Tourism, Culture, Energy, Fishing, Agriculture, Health Care, Textiles, and Raw Materials) potentially covered by trade initiative)	1996

Container	File	File Title	Date
51	34	Trade - 'Indigenous Partnership for Self Sufficiency' - APIKAN Document - Proposal to host Latin American Indigenous economic leaders and practitioners to examine potentials for business and trade partnerships with Canadian Indigenous businesses - Apikan Indigenous Network - Ottawa 23 June 1995	1995
51	35	Trade - UNDP Regional Bureau for Latin America and the Carribean (RBLAC) - Regional Workshop on Indigenous Peoples Development Initiative - 14-16 August 1995 - La Paz, Bolivia - Workshop agenda and program, UNDP briefing document on initiative and its success as regional workshops and country seminars establishing new relationship	1995
51	36	Trade - Apikan File - Partnership Mission Document, an Abstract for Meetings held 22 September 1995, Meadow Lake, Winnipeg , documentation of European Communities Journal viz standards on Animal trapping, briefing on a media and communications strategy, material on food security, case study on fair trade of coffee by the 'Fair Trade Coffee Exchange of the Americas', Paper on 'Green marketing' and non profit organizations, List of participants at CUSO Indigenous Community Development meeting held May 12 1995, Ottawa and correspondence from ENLACE Guatemala on fair trade with non-profit organization project	1995
51	37	Trade - CANDO-WCIP-APIKAN - American Indian Program - Series of Round-table meetings held during September 1995, Ottawa, Ithaca, Niagra Falls, Six Nations Reserve, Winnipeg, Saskatoon, La Ronge, Meadow Lake and Waterhen Lake	1995
52	1	Trade - CANDO-APIKAN-WCIP Meeting - Meadow Lake Winnipeg - 23-26 September 1995 - CANDO Documentation from Standing Committee for International Indigenous Trade and Development, discussion Paper prepared by Apikan entitled 'Aboriginal Business and International Trade, Canada' Strategic Advantage', correspondence from Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade, Report on WCIP/Apikan Collaboration (Draft)	1995
52	2	Trade - CANDO-APIKAN-WCIP - Meadow Lake, Winnipeg, - 23-26 September 1995 - Newspaper articles.	1995
52	3	Trade - CANDO-APIKAN-WCIP - Meadow Lake, Winnipeg - 23-26 September 1995 - Report and photos	1995

		Consejo Mundiai des Fueblos Indigenas	9
Container	File	File Title	Date
52	4	Trade - Aboriginal products, services and technologies - Canada's International Business Strategies 1996-1997 - Publication Government of Canada. Plus Aboriginal Canada - Expo materials.	1996-1997
52	5	Premio Bartolome de las Casas - Jury meeting - 10 October 1991 - Madrid - Correspondence on Ist Ibero-American Award to Radio San Gabriel	1991
52	6	Premio Bartolome de las Casas - Correspondence for Jury and materials listing candidates - October - Madrid	1993
52	7	Casa de Los Americas - Seminar on 'Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - 27-29 April 1994 - Madrid - Correspondence and brief description of event provided by WCIP Executive	1994-1995
52	8	Casa de Los Americas - 27-29 April 1994 - Madrid - Seminar on 'Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - Participants and correspondence	1994
52	9	Casa de Los Americas - Seminar on 'Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - 27- 29 April 1994 - Madrid - Conference folder and documents and presentations on regional perspectives	1994
52	10	Casa de Los Americas - Seminar on 'Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - 27- 29 April 1994 - Madrid - Key paper presented	1994
52	11	Casa de Los Americas - Seminar on 'Ethnic Identity and Intercultural Dialogue' - 27-29 April 1994 - Madrid - Summary of events	1994
52	12	Casa de Los Americas - Information on courses offered	1992
52	13	Casa de Los Americas - Tribunal and other materials of miscellaneous nature	
52	14	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Human Rights document of the OAS's Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) and the Inter-American Court of Human Rights, entitled 'Basic Documents pertaining to Human Rights in the Inter-American System (Update to 1 March 1988). General Secretariat OAS, Washington D.C. 1988 (File also contains copy of 'Convencion Americana Sobre Derechos Humanos')	1988

		Consejo Mundiai des 1 debios indigenas	K934
Container	File	File Title	Date
52	15	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Correspondence and documents 1989-1992 developing discussion on Indigenous rights	1989-1992
52	16	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. Canadian Council on International Law Conference - 17-19 October 1991 - Ottawa - Canada and the Americas - Notes of WCIP Program Officer for address viz OAS and Indigenous peoples	1991
52	17	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Report on the First Round of Consultations on the Future Inter-American Legal Instrument on the Rights of Indigenous Populations (Report summarizes replies of 11 governments, 2 INGO's and 20 Indigenous and HR organizations)	1993
52	18	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Meeting of experts in the area of environmentally sound technologies - 14-16 November 1995 - Correspondence, agenda and overview material (document includes, 'Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the Area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights "Protocol of San Salvador" and, 'Proposal on the Method of Preparing the Juridical Instrument relative to Human Rights of Indian People', by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights or Commission Interamericana de Derechos Humanos (CIDH))	1995
52	19	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Draft of the Inter-American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, 18 September 1995 from 1278 session - Document AG/RES. 1022 (XIX-O/89) version Feb17.95 and version 3 Feb 17 1995 (revised as per the Commission's consideration on Feb15)	1995
52	20	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Draft of the Inter-American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples - OEA/Ser/L/V/II.90 Doc. 9 rev.1 20 September 1995 (English and Spanish) - WCIP Preliminary Observations on the Draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples - WCIP/Fergus Mac Kay/12.01.96	1995-1996

		Consejo Mundiai des Pueblos Indigenas		73
Container	File	File Title	Date	
52	21	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - Analysis of Draft Declaration provided by number of Groups - Document from CIDH, Perspective from Dr. Palacio University of West Indies, Recommendations from International Conference on Human Rights and Indigenous Peoples, Arequipa Peru, October 26-29, 1995, Permanent Mission of Venezuela, The Instituto Indigenista Interamericano, International Indian Treaty Council, and others and document contrasting rights and language between documents	1995-1996	
52	22	Declaration of Indigenous Peoples Rights. OAS - A Human Rights Framework - Correspondence	1996	
		CONFERENCE OF NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION (CONGO)		
52	23	CONGO - General information and Correspondence leading up to Vienna	1988	
52	24	CONGO - General information and Correspondence leading up to Vienna	1989	
53	1	CONGO - Board elections and related correspondence	1991	
53	2	CONGO - Minutes of Board meeting - 25 February 1991 - Vienna	1991	
53	3	CONGO - WCIP Support for free participation of NGO's in UNCED - 1990-1991 - Various meetings and documents	1990-1991	
53	4	CONGO - Files reports and materials pertaining to UNCED and NGO participation and activity	1992	
53	5	CONGO - Further NGO materials and documents	1992-1993	
53	6	CONGO - Board meeting - Related materials and documents	1994	
53	7	CONGO - Board meetings and related materials	1995	
53	8	CONGO - Working Group on the Future of CONGO, Report of the 19 th General Assembly of the CONGO in Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations. 'The Future of the NGO-UN Partnership' - 1-3 November 1994 - ILO Geneva, Switzerland	1995	

R9349

Container	File	File Title	Date
53	9	CONGO - Board Fundraising Proposal, Project Proposal 1996- 1997 - Correspondence and related material	1995
53	10	CONGO - Minutes of Board meetings and adopted agenda setting out plan of action	1996
53	11	CONGO - CPCU Canadian Participatory Committee for UNCED - Correspondence and minutes	1990-1991
53	12	CONGO - CPCU. Minutes, reports, documents, position papers for UNCED, publications on related thematics and correspondence	1991-1992
53	13	CONGO - CPCU - CPCU attendance at UNCED, documents provided to officials	1992